
ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Alabama
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brenda Beverly June 2022 Mobile AL

Amanda Moore Blaszczynski May 2022 Springville AL

Laura Botts May 2022 Mobile AL

Gidget Brown-Smith June 2022 Bay Minette AL

Mary Bryan May 2022 Tuscaloosa AL

Allison Clark May 2022 Daphne AL

Kristen DeLauney April 2022 Southside AL

Anita Giles April 2022 Huntsville AL

Susan Gordon Hickey June 2022 Mobile AL

Memorie Gosa April 2022 Tuscaloosa AL

Lynn Graves May 2022 Birmingham AL

Sloan Hamil June 2022 Spanish Fort AL

Edie Hapner June 2022 Vestavia AL

Dalaina Horton April 2022 Madison AL

Kalea Jones June 2022 Birmingham AL

Robin Maise April 2022 Madison AL

Amanda Nichols May 2022 Birmingham AL

Kimiko Pears April 2022 Mobile AL

Monya Peppers May 2022 Horton AL

Tonya Ray June 2022 New Brockton AL

Stacey Roy May 2022 MADISON AL

Gregory Spray June 2022 Opelika AL

Maryann Wilkins May 2022 Mobile AL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Alabama
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jasmine Young June 2022 Owens Cross Roads AL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Alaska
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Linda Bane June 2022 Eagle River AK

Jennifer Barge May 2022 Palmer AK

Elizabeth Crookshank May 2022 Anchorage AK

Kiersten Davis June 2022 Big Lake AK

Heidi Durham June 2022 Palmer AK

Hannah French June 2022 Anchorage AK

Erin Galbier(3) April 2022 Wasilla AK

Erin Galbier(3) May 2022 Wasilla AK

Erin Galbier(3) June 2022 Wasilla AK

Rebecca Gallagher May 2022 Palmer AK

Monica Glen May 2022 Homer AK

Tanya Lake April 2022 Wasilla AK

Jennifer Matz June 2022 Fairbanks AK

Katie Millican April 2022 Anchorage AK

Holly Nunn May 2022 Anchorage AK

Michelle Palmer(2) April 2022 Wasilla AK

Michelle Palmer(2) June 2022 Wasilla AK

Julia Slifko June 2022 Anchorage AK

Colleen Wallace May 2022 Eagle river AK

Kathryn Wolanin June 2022 Wasilla AK



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Arizona
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erin Aafedt May 2022 Prescott Valley AZ

Nickole Acquaro June 2022 Marana AZ

Brianne Allen April 2022 Yuma AZ

Malia Allen April 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Mary Alt April 2022 Tucson AZ

Annette Alyafi April 2022 Phoenix AZ

Sarah Britto April 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Stephanie Burbar June 2022 Phoenix AZ

Nicole Burge June 2022 Tempe AZ

Gianna Butkay April 2022 Chandler AZ

Kayla Carmack April 2022 Peoria AZ

Maria Centeno Vazquez June 2022 Gilbert AZ

Mary Dowd May 2022 Gilbert AZ

Rachele Ellsworth April 2022 Chandler AZ

Nadine Finnefrock June 2022 Vail AZ

Angela Glaubke May 2022 Cave Creek AZ

Amanda Good May 2022 Peoria AZ

Tracey Graves June 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Shelley Gray April 2022 Mesa AZ

Michael Halstead June 2022 Phoenix AZ

Shannon Hillman April 2022 Casa Grande AZ

Judith Honig May 2022 Tempe AZ

Laurie Jatczak April 2022 Vail AZ

Deborah Kristofferson June 2022 Chandler AZ

Karrie Kuecker June 2022 Glendale AZ

Jennifer Lacey May 2022 Glendale AZ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Arizona
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Stefanie Lauderdale April 2022 Gilbert AZ

Ingrid McBride April 2022 Mesa AZ

Sharon McKenney April 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Jeffrey Meeks June 2022 Holbrook AZ

Dana Messer June 2022 El Mirage AZ

Erin Munz April 2022 Tucson AZ

Jennifer Ostreicher May 2022 Phoenix AZ

Danika Stampfel April 2022 Peoria AZ

Margaret Sudimack June 2022 Gilbert AZ

Megan Tornabene June 2022 Phoenix AZ

Michelle Tsosie May 2022 Chinle AZ

Therese Uthke June 2022 Phoenix AZ

Malathy Venkatesh June 2022 Phoenix AZ

Myriam Villapudua April 2022 Somerton AZ

Beth Wiggs June 2022 Glendale AZ

Erica Williams April 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Susan Wright May 2022 Gilbert AZ

Indigo Young April 2022 Chandler AZ

Lynn Zaharia June 2022 Oro Valley AZ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Arkansas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lauren Brenaman June 2022 Springdale AR

Siobhan Dougan Carpenter June 2022 Searcy AR

Heather Carr June 2022 Farmington AR

Timothy Chance April 2022 Searcy AR

Jessica Danley April 2022 Rogers AR

Hope Davis April 2022 North Little Rock AR

Jessica Day May 2022 Cave City AR

Mary-Margaret Fox May 2022 Fayetteville AR

Daley Gamblin May 2022 Austin AR

Sydney Griswold May 2022 Western Grove AR

Sarah Hahn June 2022 Conway AR

Dee Lance April 2022 Conway AR

Carla Lesley May 2022 Van Buren AR

Jennifer Mills May 2022 Springdale AR

Towino Paramby May 2022 Conway AR

Lynn  Schumacher June 2022 Fayetteville AR

Emily Terry April 2022 Jonesboro AR

Katie Threlkeld April 2022 Farmington AR

Sara Tomblinson June 2022 Fayetteville AR

Megan  Whelan April 2022 Rogers AR



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rachel Agron June 2022 Walnut Creek CA

Zehra Aksu April 2022 Sacramento CA

Regan Allen May 2022 San Diego CA

Paige Bailey June 2022 oakland CA

Summer Baker April 2022 Lancaster CA

Melethia Barnes-Cooper June 2022 Temecula CA

Jessica Barron April 2022 Whittier CA

Susan Baughman May 2022 Sacramento CA

Vinitha Beltran June 2022 Riverside CA

Grace Bernales May 2022 Los Angeles CA

Ellen Bernstein-Ellis June 2022 Walnut Creek CA

Amy Berry May 2022 Petaluma CA

Shanni Berry June 2022 San Francisco CA

Anna Black April 2022 San Francisco CA

Christina Bloodworth June 2022 San Clemente CA

Liza Blumenfeld June 2022 la Jolla CA

Hannah Boiko June 2022 Palm Desert CA

Daniela Bosler June 2022 La Quinta CA

Kendall Bower May 2022 FAIR OAKS CA

Kyarra Bright June 2022 Orange CA

Katherine Bristow April 2022 San Diego CA

Lauren Brizzolara April 2022 San Jose CA

Pamela Capin Brooker May 2022 Carlsbad CA

Kelli Busby April 2022 El Cajon CA

Janie Cain May 2022 Visalia CA

Amy Carter-Paap June 2022 Aliso Viejo CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Diane Cassanego June 2022 San Carlos CA

Kathleen Castillo April 2022 San Jose CA

Kelly Jo Cavanaugh June 2022 San Deigo CA

Janel Chang May 2022 Temple City CA

Tiffany Chang June 2022 Burlingame CA

Tonya Chang June 2022 San Diego CA

Yeonjae Chang-Maiwald May 2022 Pasadena CA

Gabriela Chavez June 2022 Trabuco Canyon CA

Tammy Cohen-Fox June 2022 Agoura Hills CA

Jessica Cordero April 2022 Lathrop CA

Maricela Cortes Garcia April 2022 Seaside CA

Stephanie Cowley May 2022 Campbell CA

Rachel Coy April 2022 Santa Clara CA

Kaitlyn Crawford May 2022 Los Angeles CA

Shannon Crow April 2022 Los Angeles CA

Shraddha Dal June 2022 Palo Alto CA

Natalie Delyon May 2022 San Francisco CA

Claire Dolan April 2022 Pacifica CA

Anne Eaton April 2022 Oak View CA

Madison Feller June 2022 weed CA

Alexandra Flanick June 2022 San Diego CA

Maria Jose Flores April 2022 Monterey CA

Jeri Frakes May 2022 San Jose CA

DaShalyn Francis April 2022 Sacramento CA

Charlene Fredman April 2022 Fairfield CA

Sandra Funk April 2022 Marina Del Rey CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Vanessa Galeano May 2022 Los Angeles CA

Charlotte Gallegos May 2022 Sacramento CA

Avenlea Gamble June 2022 Ukiah CA

Adele Ghio June 2022 San Anselmo CA

Debolina Ghosh June 2022 San Diego CA

Stephanie Girvan April 2022 Reseda CA

Monica Gomez June 2022 Sanger CA

Mona Toni Gonzales June 2022 Monterey Park CA

Sophie Goodwin May 2022 San Francisco CA

Mariya Gorelik May 2022 Chino Hills CA

Michelle Gravier June 2022 Oakland CA

Kayla Griffin May 2022 Fair Oaks CA

Sherri Gruszczynski June 2022 San Clemente CA

Jill Hahlen June 2022 Vista CA

Blanca Hatem May 2022 Alhambra CA

Marie Held April 2022 Santa Rosa CA

Erin Henry June 2022 Twentynine Palms CA

Stephanie Herold June 2022 Sacramento CA

Kimberly Hiddleson June 2022 Newport Beach CA

Michelle Hu Lapid June 2022 La Jolla CA

Simone Huls April 2022 Atascadero CA

Janice Huotari April 2022 Garden Grove CA

Mackenzie Hurley June 2022 Ojai CA

Katherine Hutchings April 2022 San Jose CA

Dixie Imada May 2022 Laguna Niguel CA

Katherine Imbeau June 2022 Pacific Grove CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nicole Ishihara(2) May 2022 Irvine CA

Nicole Ishihara(2) June 2022 Irvine CA

Hannah James June 2022 Roseville CA

Erin Jefferson April 2022 Eik Grove CA

Angie Jeu June 2022 San Francisco CA

Rachel Johnson June 2022 Agoura Hills CA

Alexandra Kernan-Penaloza June 2022 Rancho Cordova CA

Jennifer Kim June 2022 Woodland Hills CA

Grace Kirchner April 2022 Claremont CA

Lisa Klinger June 2022 San Marcos CA

Allison Koenig May 2022 Novato CA

Melissa Komp April 2022 San Bruno CA

Sanjay Kumar June 2022 CASTRO VALLEY CA CA

Karen Kuratsu June 2022 West Hills CA

Annette Laird June 2022 Oakland CA

Susan Langmore April 2022 Sausalito CA

Lisa LaSalle(2) April 2022 Redlands CA

Lisa LaSalle(2) June 2022 Redlands CA

Jennifer Lauchaire June 2022 Pacific Grove CA

Adriana Lavi April 2022 Ladera Ranch CA

Cassandra Limson April 2022 Newport Beach CA

Madeleine Linnard April 2022 ALAMEDA CA

Hsingyi Liu April 2022 Irvine CA

Angela Livingston April 2022 Oceanside CA

Jerra Lopez May 2022 Diamond Bar CA

Laura Ludlow June 2022 Fountain Valley CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jenna Lee Mackrides May 2022 Santa Barbara CA

Reid Magliano June 2022 Yorba Linda CA

Melanie Mak April 2022 Brisbane CA

Meghan Mallory May 2022 San Diego CA

Karina Marquina-Vazquez June 2022 Fullerton CA

Charles Martinez April 2022 Los Angeles CA

Rebecca Matthews June 2022 Millbrae CA

Aimee May May 2022 Port Hueneme CA

Bree Mazzolani May 2022 Temecula CA

Marcella McCollum May 2022 San Mateo CA

Lindsay McCormick May 2022 La Selva Beach CA

Shannon Mellone May 2022 San Diego CA

Jessica Miller May 2022 San Diego CA

Denise Milligan June 2022 Ventura CA

Lauren Molina April 2022 San Francisco CA

Claudia Morelli May 2022 Santa Rosa CA

Rose Munn May 2022 Valencia CA

Allison Nebel May 2022 San Diego CA

Cristin Neill May 2022 San Diego CA

Vance Nguyen May 2022 Anaheim CA

Nancy Nguyen May 2022 ELK GROVE CA

Katrina Nicholas April 2022 Burlingame CA

Ignatius Nip May 2022 San Diego CA

Sarah Norton June 2022 San Diego CA

Jean Novak May 2022 San Jose CA

Amy Nunez May 2022 Palm Desert CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kaylee O'Brien May 2022 Hanford CA

Madison O'Brien June 2022 Los Angeles CA

Nicole Onizuka May 2022 Santa Rosa CA

Kelly Paul April 2022 San Diego CA

Kelly Penny May 2022 San Diego CA

Kimberly Perkins May 2022 Ridgecrest CA

Elizabeth Peterson April 2022 Roseville CA

Mae Phillips May 2022 Elk Grove CA

Natalie Pollak May 2022 Encino CA

Amanda Preikschat April 2022 Danville CA

Christian Prietto May 2022 Laguna Beach CA

Amber Purvis May 2022 Coarsegold CA

Shelly Radinsky-Varela April 2022 Mission Hills CA

Jennifer Ratcliff June 2022 Rocklin CA

Lara Reyes June 2022 Benicia CA

Emily Rinaldo June 2022 San Diego CA

Robin Rischman May 2022 Montrose CA

Chasity Roberts May 2022 Bakersfield CA

Kristina Robertson April 2022 Redlands CA

Alexa Rogers April 2022 Los Angeles CA

Alyssa Rome May 2022 Albany CA

Laureen Romero May 2022 Napa CA

Reynita Sagon-Alcisto May 2022 Azusa CA

Melissa Sartori May 2022 El Cajon CA

Lindsey Schaefer May 2022 Carlsbad CA

Ashley Schoonover May 2022 Sacramento CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Seward April 2022 Burbank CA

Amy Shoff May 2022 Red Bluff CA

Andrew Slakey June 2022 Wilton CA

La Jannelle Smith April 2022 Lancaster CA

Candace Stavros June 2022 San Pedro CA

Irene Stetkevich April 2022 Riverside CA

Melissa Swazas April 2022 Sacramento CA

Jennifer Thaler June 2022 Oakland CA

Julie Thein April 2022 Vacaville CA

Rachel Thomas April 2022 San Marcos CA

Krishna Mala Thotapalli May 2022 Irvine CA

Brenda Tiemann May 2022 Valencia CA

Melissa Tribble May 2022 Santa Clara CA

Ying-Chiao Tsao June 2022 Fullerton CA

Emi Ueda June 2022 Covina CA

Jinsol Uh April 2022 Los Angeles CA

Sangeetha Umashankar May 2022 Irvine CA

Melanie Vaira April 2022 Sacramento CA

Summer Van Beurden June 2022 Atascadero CA

Eve Van Buren June 2022 Berkeley CA

Cynthia Van Laar April 2022 Gilroy CA

Geriane Vasquez April 2022 Quartz Hill CA

Rachel Velard May 2022 Burbank CA

Meaghan Veltman May 2022 San Diego CA

Catherine Venitz May 2022 San Francisco CA

Leslie Walker June 2022 Irvine CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Heather Wegley May 2022 Visalia CA

Victoria Weiss May 2022 Los Angeles CA

Joyce Weng April 2022 Los Angeles CA

Kristen White June 2022 Cupertino CA

Caitlin Williams May 2022 El Cajon CA

Ria Ann Wilson May 2022 Long Beach CA

Gail Wilson Lew April 2022 San Marino CA

Bethany Wiseman April 2022 San Francisco CA

Sarah Wooten May 2022 Antioch CA

Emily Wroblewski April 2022 Orange CA

Yun Chao Xu April 2022 REDLANDS CA

Jingyun Yao April 2022 San Leandro CA

Sandy Yu May 2022 Monrovia CA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Colorado
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Stephanie Agne May 2022 Denver CO

Emily Arrington June 2022 Broomfield CO

Kelley Corcoran April 2022 Aurora CO

Kristina Corliss April 2022 Silverthorne CO

Randa Crowder Avance May 2022 HIGHLANDS RANCH CO

Renae Cuevas Dias June 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Christa Fleshman April 2022 Trinidad CO

Molly Friedley April 2022 Rifle CO

Catherine Gallegos April 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Jessica Hassell May 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Jody Heatherly June 2022 Greeley CO

Clare Henderson June 2022 Louisville CO

Christine Henry April 2022 Denver CO

Amanda Hettenhausen May 2022 Parker CO

Morgan Hickey June 2022 Flagler CO

Lisa Hornberger June 2022 Fort Collins CO

Edie Jansen May 2022 Parachute CO

Marie Jette April 2022 Denver CO

Alexandria Johnson April 2022 Superior CO

Celia Kaufer May 2022 Denver CO

Tracy Klugger April 2022 Aurora CO

Maria Lambert April 2022 Silt CO

Kristen Lelly June 2022 Denver CO

Sarah Mathews April 2022 Highlands Ranch CO

Michele McKinney April 2022 Fort Collins CO

Kay Miller June 2022 Durango CO



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Colorado
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mackenzie Reichert June 2022 Loveland CO

Mandi Roberts April 2022 Thornton CO

Alisa Schwegerl May 2022 Windsor CO

Daria Stakiw June 2022 New Castle CO

Andrea Stratton April 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Lea Weaver May 2022 Grand Junction CO

Kristin White April 2022 Louisville CO

Karen Wilbert June 2022 Estes Park CO



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Connecticut
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Michelle Amenta May 2022 Rocky Hill CT

Alexandra Bove April 2022 Orange CT

Jacqueline Brown June 2022 Southbury CT

Mallory Buckingham April 2022 Middletown CT

Debra Burnett April 2022 Tolland CT

Samantha Capece May 2022 Stamford CT

Kathleen Cienkowski June 2022 Storrs CT

Karen Collins May 2022 Bristol CT

Barbara Cook April 2022 Branford CT

Julianne Cooke May 2022 Niantic CT

Kristina Cost June 2022 Chester CT

Courtney Ferris April 2022 Orange CT

Suzanne Finkel April 2022 Cheshire CT

Sarah Gromko June 2022 New Haven CT

Jill Hawley April 2022 East Hartland CT

Christie Huebner May 2022 Portland CT

Sarah Jordan May 2022 Monroe CT

Laura Kruger May 2022 Stamford CT

Tara LaRose May 2022 Clinton CT

Jennifer Mozeiko June 2022 Storrs CT

Bianca Pardovany May 2022 Stamford CT

Jessica Preston April 2022 Instructor/Professor CT

Mary Purdy April 2022 Glastonbury CT

Dana Surena-Mattson June 2022 NEW CANAAN CT

Cyndi Eileen Trueheart April 2022 Farmington CT



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Connecticut
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Terry Yanaway June 2022 Storrs CT



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Delaware
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Christine Cook April 2022 Newark DE

Ashley Frongello April 2022 Newark DE

Alyssa Kachnycz June 2022 Lewes DE

Tracy Madison April 2022 Bear DE

Kristen Palmer April 2022 Wilmington DE

Kathleen Riley June 2022 Wilmington DE

Maximilien Seide April 2022 Newark DE



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

District of Columbia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Melissa Bloomer April 2022 Washington DC

Ellen Cook April 2022 Washington DC

Katherine Costantini Tenner May 2022 Washington DC

Samantha Crooks April 2022 Washington DC

Ana Frontera May 2022 WASHINGTON DC

Emily Fustos May 2022 Washington DC

Kayla Humes May 2022 Washington DC

Laura Jones May 2022 Washington DC

Alycia Laks May 2022 Washington DC

Emily Martinson May 2022 Washington DC

Gabriele Nicolet June 2022 Washington DC

Nicole Pitre April 2022 Washington DC

Lori Porcelli June 2022 Washington DC

Elizabeth Reavley June 2022 Washington DC

Sarah Sparks June 2022 Washington DC



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Ilana Ackerman Winer May 2022 Aventura FL

Amelia Allen April 2022 St Cloud FL

Maria de los Milagros Alvarez May 2022 Naples FL

Heather Anacki April 2022 Sarasota FL

Susan Anders May 2022 Plant City FL

Susan Andries May 2022 Jacksonville FL

Patricia Arango June 2022 Miami FL

Stephanie Barner June 2022 Tamarac FL

Ginny Berg April 2022 Lake Worth FL

Janine Bienstock June 2022 Spring Hill FL

Lauren Bislick June 2022 Orlando FL

Elizabeth Boozer April 2022 Englewood FL

Rachel Bosi June 2022 Jacksonville FL

Jennifer Bradley May 2022 Boca Raton FL

Briea Brinson May 2022 St. Augustine FL

Madeline Brown April 2022 Crystal River FL

June Brown June 2022 Wabasso FL

Amy Cade May 2022 Tallahassee FL

Allison Caldwell June 2022 Tallahassee FL

Cathleen Carney-Thomas June 2022 St. Augustine FL

Angela Chancey-Clark June 2022 Bradenton FL

Lindsey Cisneros May 2022 Ocoee FL

Danielle Clark April 2022 Oakland Park FL

Katherine Clark May 2022 Trinity FL

Daniel Cummings May 2022 New Smyrna Beach FL

Diane Davis June 2022 New Port Richey FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jennifer DeBardeleben April 2022 Jacksonville FL

Lindsey DeBow May 2022 Winter Garden FL

Linda DeLucca April 2022 Port St Lucie FL

Lisa Docster May 2022 Jacksonville Beach FL

Nilda Dominguez April 2022 miami lakes FL

Amy Douglas April 2022 High Springs FL

Kelli Eaton May 2022 Sanford FL

Virnalisa Echemendia April 2022 DeLand FL

Sarah Erickson April 2022 Vero Beach FL

Phillip Erkkila May 2022 Boca Raton FL

Ericca Facun May 2022 Miramar FL

Katharine Fitzharris April 2022 Davie FL

Melanie Foster April 2022 Windermere FL

Viviana Fraga April 2022 Homestead FL

Raquel Garcia May 2022 Hollywood FL

Raquel Garcia May 2022 Delray Beach FL

Ana Garofani May 2022 Tampa FL

Millicent Garry April 2022 Jacksonville FL

Jami Genson May 2022 Cooper City FL

Ann Glackin June 2022 West Palm Beach FL

Daniel Gonzalez June 2022 Hialeah FL

Angelique Viana Gore June 2022 Miami FL

Barbara Gutierrez June 2022 Miami Lakes FL

Alissa Hall April 2022 Palmetto FL

Lisa Harris April 2022 Melbourne Beach FL

Karen Hegland April 2022 Gainesville FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Robyn Hershberger May 2022 Jacksonville FL

Tammy Howell April 2022 Melbourne Beach FL

Sarah Howell June 2022 Crawfordville FL

Lisa Indelicato May 2022 Tampa FL

Terianne Irwin May 2022 Sunrise FL

Tara  Jack April 2022 Stuart FL

Krysti James April 2022 St Petersburg FL

Bonnie Jerome April 2022 Boca Raton FL

Kayla Jones June 2022 Saint Johns FL

Stephanie Karidas June 2022 Ruskin FL

Janice Keeney Meyer May 2022 Altamonte Springs FL

Erica Kilgore April 2022 Fort Myers FL

Deanna Kim June 2022 Cooper City FL

Lakshmi Kollara Sunil June 2022 Orlando FL

Jennifer Kornick May 2022 Orlando FL

Amanda Krabacher April 2022 Naples FL

Viviana Larrea June 2022 Oakland Park FL

Carole Leek-Bracco May 2022 Parkland FL

Vicki Lewis April 2022 Celebration FL

Angela Luke April 2022 Bell FL

Esther Lytzynco Palaciyo June 2022 Plantation FL

Roxana MacDonald June 2022 Fort Lauderdale FL

Gabrielle Machado April 2022 Cutler Bay FL

Megan Martin June 2022 St. John’s FL

Valerie Mason April 2022 Crawfordville FL

Antonietta Mastrota May 2022 Orlando FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Felix Matias May 2022 Tampa FL

Ana Mayne April 2022 Orlando FL

Janice McClung May 2022 Tallahassee FL

Jennifer McDaniel April 2022 Stuart FL

Lauren McGee May 2022 Cape Coral FL

Jennifer Medina June 2022 Pensacola FL

Michelle Menendez April 2022 Safety Harbor FL

Dawn Merrix June 2022 Tallahassee FL

Sara Milotta May 2022 Homosassa FL

Patricia Mochon May 2022 Deerfield Beach FL

Gerrita Morris April 2022 Wesley Chapel FL

Lauren Morris June 2022 Boca Raton FL

Elizabeth Moss May 2022 Jacksonville FL

Jeryle Murphy June 2022 Opa Locka FL

Erline Nakano May 2022 Tampa FL

Robin Neary May 2022 St. Petersburg FL

Nicole Newell June 2022 Boca Raton FL

Kelsey Nuhfer May 2022 Sarasota FL

Cynthia Ochipa April 2022 Tampa FL

Alissa Meric O'Grady April 2022 Orlando FL

Jessica O'Neill April 2022 Port St. Lucie FL

Kayleigh Ott May 2022 Venice FL

Shauna Parrish June 2022 Holder FL

Sonali Patel June 2022 Jacksonville FL

Jennifer Pelesh April 2022 Tampa FL

Prashanthi Pendem April 2022 Kissimmee FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Leah Platt April 2022 Port Saint Lucie FL

Marina Polyakova April 2022 Boca Raton FL

Shelby Pugh April 2022 Chiefland FL

Cristina  Pujol May 2022 Miami FL

Angela Quinney May 2022 Clearwater Beach FL

Lauren Richardson May 2022 Wellington FL

Regina Roe June 2022 Boca Raton FL

Aliana Romero June 2022 Davie FL

Holly Rubin April 2022 Ocala FL

Fillippa Salomone May 2022 Edgewater FL

Lori Savage Grayson June 2022 Tallahassee FL

Debra Schoder April 2022 Weston FL

John Schofield April 2022 Miami Shores FL

Gayle Schramek April 2022 Gainesville FL

Marcia Shapiro May 2022 Sanford FL

Amellia Sharma June 2022 Tampa FL

Kaitlyn Shrum June 2022 Jacksonville FL

Molly Smeal May 2022 Miami FL

Bonnie Smith June 2022 Port Charlotte FL

Bethany Spencer May 2022 Valrico FL

Alicia Stermer June 2022 Riverview FL

Tina Stern May 2022 Weston FL

Carolyn Stier June 2022 Flagler Beach FL

Peggy Stone May 2022 Gainesville FL

Shin Su June 2022 Sarasota FL

Alexandria Surridge April 2022 Hobe Sound FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Swanson May 2022 Jacksonville FL

Lauren  Tabor Gray April 2022 Fort lauderdale FL

Krupa Thakar May 2022 Pembroke Pines FL

Jill Tooley June 2022 St Augustine FL

Mary-Whitney Tozier May 2022 Tampa FL

Amy Tyner June 2022 Lakeland FL

Grace Vado May 2022 Cutler Bay FL

Lisa VanDeree May 2022 Port Saint Lucie FL

Amy Vaughn June 2022 Orlando FL

Jamilla Vieux April 2022 Palmetto FL

Jordan Wahlquist May 2022 Bristol FL

Bethany Walker April 2022 Saint Augustine FL

Tiffany Warren April 2022 Orlando FL

Danielle Waters April 2022 Orlando FL

Amy Wetherby June 2022 Tallahassee FL

Paula Whittle April 2022 Coral Springs FL

Rachel Williams May 2022 Ft Lauderdale-Davie FL

Carly Wilson April 2022 Boynton Beach FL

Lori Yauch April 2022 Odessa FL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Georgia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Stacey Adkison June 2022 MARIETTA GA

Hannah Bannon June 2022 Savannah GA

Meredith Bluver May 2022 Atlanta GA

Julie Bonner April 2022 Decatur GA

Rachel Cobb April 2022 Fort Benning GA

Brandt Culpepper May 2022 Atlanta GA

Jordan Cyrus May 2022 Warner Robins GA

Susan Daughtry April 2022 Kathleen GA

Alyssa Dewberry May 2022 Atlanta GA

Emily Ellis April 2022 Mableton GA

Gretta Farley May 2022 Alpharetta GA

Valeria Gary April 2022 Smyrna GA

Shannon Gonzalez June 2022 Forsyth GA

Nicole Hines May 2022 Flowery Branch GA

Carolyne Kasprzak May 2022 Evans GA

Carol Lafayette May 2022 Conyers GA

Angela LaGambina June 2022 Atlanta GA

Joey Laus June 2022 Atlanta GA

Tim Mackesey April 2022 Atlanta GA

Raquel Medina-Rampolla May 2022 Decatur GA

Lauren Mobley June 2022 Sandy Springs GA

Laura Mullis May 2022 Valdosta GA

Jennifer Muniz June 2022 Sandy Springs GA

Jennifer Carey Pace April 2022 Evans GA

Gwendolyn Pearson-Kilgore May 2022 Kathleen GA

Kimberly Pritikin April 2022 Marietta GA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Georgia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Richards April 2022 Climax GA

Elisamuel Rivera Gomez June 2022 Atlanta GA

Andrea Robinson June 2022 Silver Creek GA

Whitney Saunders April 2022 Savannah GA

Juliana Stoker May 2022 LaFayette GA

Tina Thomas April 2022 Savannah GA

Jacqueline Veraguas May 2022 Atlanta GA

Danielle Werle June 2022 Decatur GA

Sara Wilson May 2022 Atlanta GA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Hawaii
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

RIE CHAN April 2022 Honolulu HI

Joanne Kawahigashi Oshiro May 2022 Honolulu HI

Kathy Maemori June 2022 HONOLULU HI

Kori Mizuta-Yamamoto May 2022 Mililani HI

Judith Nomura April 2022 Honolulu HI

Makiko Ogawa April 2022 Honolulu HI

Denby Rall April 2022 Kaneohe HI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Idaho
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sara Brekke May 2022 Boise ID

Alycia Cummings June 2022 Boise ID

Anna Estes-Waddell May 2022 Mountain Home ID

Lindsay Green May 2022 Chubbuck ID

Jennifer Renee Hilty-Jones June 2022 Boise ID

Carol Johnson April 2022 Nampa ID

Lauren Kiler April 2022 Boise ID

Carla Mingo April 2022 Twin Falls ID

Kelly O'Leary May 2022 Boise ID

Jessica Powell April 2022 Boise ID

Stephanie Robinson June 2022 Payette ID

Shauna Smith May 2022 Meridian ID

Tara Toone April 2022 Gooding ID

Linsey Willoughby May 2022 Coeur d Alene ID

Daylene Woodruff April 2022 Caldwell ID

Kaitlin Woychick June 2022 Boise ID



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brooke Adams June 2022 Stillman Valley IL

Abby Adams Stevens(2) April 2022 Greenup IL

Abby Adams Stevens(2) June 2022 Greenup IL

Rachael Aguliera May 2022 Elgin IL

Joanne Alexander April 2022 Bloomington IL

Alexandra Allen May 2022 Collinsville IL

Susan Andersen April 2022 Carol Stream IL

Sarah Anderson June 2022 Chicago IL

Jodi Armstrong April 2022 Champaign IL

Alexis Bachmann June 2022 Hawthorn Woods IL

Judith Ball April 2022 Downer Grove IL

Trudy Balogh April 2022 Mundelein IL

Andria Baumgartner April 2022 Oswego IL

Melanie Beatty April 2022 Chicago IL

Kara Berger April 2022 Chicago IL

Rima Birutis April 2022 Westmont IL

Denise Bloom April 2022 Evanston IL

Diana Bohm May 2022 Downers Grove IL

Valerie Brosius(2) April 2022 Moline IL

Valerie Brosius(2) June 2022 Moline IL

Irene Bucher May 2022 Lisle IL

Michelle Burton(2) April 2022 Dekalb IL

Michelle Burton(2) May 2022 Dekalb IL

Susan Bush April 2022 Elmhurst IL

Colleen Butler May 2022 Chicago IL

Jenna Cairo April 2022 Mount Prospect IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

BARBARA CALIENDO April 2022 Melrose Park IL

Eugenia Caputo May 2022 Wheaton IL

Channing Caraway May 2022 ST. ELMO IL

Stacy Cash June 2022 Elk Grove Village IL

Christina Celin April 2022 Chicago IL

Angela Chandlee May 2022 North Henderson IL

Lauren Chasey April 2022 New Lenox IL

Amy Cholis May 2022 La Grange Park IL

Michelle Clark April 2022 Chicago IL

Lindsey Coburn(2) April 2022 Wauconda IL

Lindsey Coburn(2) May 2022 Wauconda IL

Julianne Confalonieri April 2022 Palatine IL

Heather Connelly May 2022 Schaumburg IL

Torianna Crawford June 2022 Chicago IL

Kelly O'Connor Crees April 2022 Park Ridge IL

Michelle Croak April 2022 Vernon Hills IL

Megan Dallago June 2022 Village of Lakewood IL

Lindsey Davis May 2022 Vernon Hills IL

Diane Davis-Williams April 2022 Matteson IL

Katherine Dejmek June 2022 Woodridge IL

Sheila DeRose April 2022 Orland Park IL

Kate Dineen June 2022 Chicago IL

Nicole Downs June 2022 Chicago IL

Shaundra Draper April 2022 Bryant IL

Emily Eckhardt April 2022 Edwardsville IL

Kathleen Fair April 2022 Monticello IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Janet Farr April 2022 Chicago IL

Lisa Feiner April 2022 Mokena IL

Maureen Filippini June 2022 Hinsdale IL

Meredith Flahan May 2022 O'Fallon IL

Patricia Fletcher June 2022 Orland Park IL

Bridget Foley May 2022 Chicago IL

Holly Fox June 2022 Warrenville IL

Lisa Frazier April 2022 Lindenhurst IL

Julie Fuith-Costa June 2022 Chicago IL

Anne Fulton June 2022 Bloomington IL

Tammy Gaile June 2022 Libertyville IL

Maurine Galaway-Eden April 2022 Freeport IL

Bonnie Galbraith May 2022 St Charles IL

Marilyn Garces May 2022 Mount Prospect IL

Judy Gardner May 2022 Downers Grove IL

Laura Geller April 2022 Northbrook IL

Julie Gerard April 2022 Roscoe IL

Lindsay Ginsberg May 2022 chicago IL

Sherri Givens June 2022 Catlin IL

Elizabeth Glazik May 2022 Minooka IL

Rachel Goldfarb April 2022 Skokie IL

Alicia Goldfine June 2022 Highland Park IL

Lindsey Graciak June 2022 chicago IL

Jessica Groenendyk May 2022 Aurora IL

Rebecca Guagliardo June 2022 Gurnee IL

Leslie Guca April 2022 Steger IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Ann Guernon April 2022 Romeoville IL

Jyoti Guerrera April 2022 Palatine IL

Katie Gurklis April 2022 Algonquin IL

Pamela Hadley April 2022 Champaign IL

Kristen Haider May 2022 Fairview Heights IL

Julie Hamilton April 2022 Arlington Heights IL

Gabrielle Hanks April 2022 Waterloo IL

Lisa Harris April 2022 South Elgin IL

Melody Hartzog April 2022 Chicago IL

Brandon Harvey April 2022 Tinley Park IL

Peggy Henneberg Holdiman April 2022 Leland IL

Monica Herrera June 2022 Plainfield IL

Laura Hillstrom April 2022 Palos Heights IL

Lisa Hoover-Steinwart April 2022 Montgomery IL

Holly Jensen April 2022 Monee IL

Tertia Jeppson May 2022 Downers Grove IL

Laurie Johansen May 2022 Mundelein IL

Tyler Johnson May 2022 Chicago IL

Marybeth Jones April 2022 Golf IL

Megan Kaddatz April 2022 Chicago IL

Denise Kalka April 2022 Arlington Heights IL

Victoria Kappel April 2022 Orland Park IL

Shannon Kean May 2022 Chicago IL

James Keathley April 2022 Itasca IL

Karen Kinderman April 2022 Chicago IL

Martha Kirts April 2022 Newton IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erica Kluck April 2022 Orland Park IL

Alison Koszulinski May 2022 Frankfort IL

Nicole Kreps April 2022 Crestwood IL

Lisa Kuryla April 2022 Saint Charles IL

Sara Lauter June 2022 Long Grove IL

Mary Leson April 2022 Orland Park IL

Samantha Lewis June 2022 Olney IL

Gail Lindstrom April 2022 Antioch IL

Carolyn Lisowski April 2022 Chicago IL

Taylor Lunn May 2022 Chicago IL

Amanda   Lynch(3) April 2022 Grayslake IL

Amanda   Lynch(3) May 2022 Grayslake IL

Amanda   Lynch(3) June 2022 Grayslake IL

Maureen Maningo April 2022 Chicago IL

Juliana Marks April 2022 Naperville IL

Melissa Mason June 2022 Oak Park IL

Rosann Masters May 2022 Hawthorn Woods IL

Ashli Masterson April 2022 Harrisburg IL

Elizabeth Maxwell April 2022 Bourbonnais IL

Danila McAsey April 2022 Peoria IL

Stacey McDaniel-Norton June 2022 Rochester IL

Kathleen McDonough May 2022 Chicago IL

Chloe McGehee April 2022 Moline IL

Laurene McHatton April 2022 Riverside IL

Lindsay Meacham April 2022 Downers Grove IL

Patricia Mears May 2022 McHenry IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jaime Mieszala April 2022 Palatine IL

Hannah Miller-Hosseini April 2022 Byron IL

Meaghan Moriarty(3) April 2022 Chicago IL

Meaghan Moriarty(3) May 2022 Chicago IL

Meaghan Moriarty(3) June 2022 Chicago IL

Laurie Morrison June 2022 Northbrook IL

Monica Moss May 2022 Highland Park IL

Eleanor Murphy April 2022 Spring Grove IL

Caitlyn Murphy May 2022 Tinley Park IL

Kellie Myers June 2022 Batavia IL

Vincent Nasca April 2022 Hawthorn Woods IL

Kristi Newman April 2022 Woodstock IL

Kara Noskov June 2022 Chicago IL

Giselle Núñez April 2022 Chicago IL

Janet Ognibene June 2022 Volo IL

Alison Olivo May 2022 Lake Zurich IL

Brandy Olroyd June 2022 Highland IL

Lisa Osier May 2022 Elk Grove Village IL

Derek Palmer April 2022 Chicago IL

Sara Parsons April 2022 Lockport IL

Sarah Penzell April 2022 Evanston IL

Kimberly Peppler April 2022 Greenville IL

Marisol Perez April 2022 Chicago IL

Janet Pevsner April 2022 Northbrook IL

Sarah Pfleging Vester April 2022 Casey IL

Jennifer Philip April 2022 Oak Lawn IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Carolynn Prisco June 2022 EVERGREEN PARK IL

Sandi Rabin April 2022 Northbrook IL

Rhonda Raedeke April 2022 Rockton IL

Heidi Ramrattan April 2022 Champaign IL

Carrie Rao May 2022 Orland Park IL

Alexis Rasley April 2022 Oak Park IL

Elaine Rau April 2022 Arlington Hts. IL

Marea Rosedale April 2022 Hoffman Estates IL

Renee Rosenberg April 2022 Skokie IL

Sunita John Rueb April 2022 Cissna Park IL

Katie Russow May 2022 El Paso IL

Carmel Ryan April 2022 Chicago IL

Sharon Rzyski April 2022 Arlington Heights IL

Lieba Schanowitz June 2022 Chicago IL

Meghan Schassler April 2022 Park Ridge IL

Catherine Scherzer June 2022 Lombard IL

Jaclyn Schneider May 2022 Deerfield IL

Karen Schur April 2022 Deerfield IL

Jill Senner April 2022 Evanston IL

Marla Serdar April 2022 Zion IL

Tisha Seward April 2022 Lake in the Hills IL

Kimberly Shadis April 2022 Crystal Lake IL

Amy Siebers April 2022 Quincy IL

Susan Silvis April 2022 Oak Park IL

Jennifer Simonaitis April 2022 Prairie Grove IL

Jean Smitley April 2022 Charleston IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amalya  Sobieraj April 2022 Niles IL

Olivia Staske June 2022 Champaign IL

Becky Suess April 2022 Greenville IL

Maggie Sullivan May 2022 Oakley IL

Sara Sutter April 2022 Frankfort IL

Paige Suwanski April 2022 Ingleside IL

Rosemary Svihlik April 2022 Poplar Grove IL

Candace Tablerion April 2022 Lisle IL

Denise Thomas May 2022 Chicago IL

Kaitlin Thompson May 2022 Crystal Lake IL

Jenna Tritsch May 2022 Chicago IL

Alexis True April 2022 Byron IL

Kinga Urban May 2022 Park Ridge IL

Pa Kou Vang June 2022 Round Lake Beach IL

Sharon Veis June 2022 Chicago IL

Laura Vygantas April 2022 Chicago IL

Kelly Warf May 2022 Chicago IL

Kayla Waterman April 2022 OFallon IL

Margaret Weber April 2022 Palos Heights IL

Lisa Weber May 2022 Chicago IL

Hannah Werner June 2022 Swansea IL

Chloe White May 2022 Oak Park IL

Kathleen White June 2022 Mokena IL

Callie Wilbat April 2022 Chicago IL

Laura Ann Wilber April 2022 Wilmette IL

Tamara Willmore(2) April 2022 West Frankfort IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Tamara Willmore(2) June 2022 West Frankfort IL

Jennifer Winberg May 2022 Chicago IL

Breanna Wolf April 2022 Vernon Hills IL

Margaret Xenakis April 2022 Westchester IL



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Indiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brittany Anderson May 2022 Hobart IN

Mary Auzins April 2022 Fishers IN

Erin Bailey June 2022 Fishers IN

Cheryl Bennett May 2022 Anderson IN

Amy Berg April 2022 Indianapolis IN

Emily Bible-Ramsey June 2022 Lafayette IN

Tracy Biggs June 2022 Kouts IN

Breanne Blankenship June 2022 South Bend IN

Patricia Boyd April 2022 Saint John IN

Anna Broderick April 2022 Bloomington IN

Michelle Brown April 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Jerin Burch May 2022 Mishawaka IN

Kelly Calvillo April 2022 Lowell IN

Sarah Chlebek June 2022 Portage IN

Deadra Combs May 2022 Westfield IN

Julia Ann Crague May 2022 Noblesville IN

Kari Crawford June 2022 Mishawaka IN

Margaret Dhom April 2022 South Bend IN

Jessica Downing June 2022 Terre Haute IN

Trisha Duffy April 2022 North Manchester IN

Sharon Farwell April 2022 Mishawaka IN

Martha Figueroa April 2022 Whiting IN

Mallory Fries May 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Jennifer Fruchte May 2022 Decatur IN

Charmaine Hall April 2022 St. John IN

Maura Higgs May 2022 Avon IN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Indiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Deanna Hockersmith May 2022 Sellersburg IN

Erin Learn April 2022 Zionsville IN

Alexandra Lertola May 2022 Mishawaka IN

Alaire Lowe June 2022 Terre Haute IN

Jeanne McMillan June 2022 Muncie IN

Cheryl Monesmith May 2022 Fishers IN

Samantha Mueller May 2022 Noblesville IN

Megan Ndlovu April 2022 Westfield IN

Tiffney Noble June 2022 Orleans IN

Courtney O'Hara April 2022 Carmel IN

Lori Ann Oliva April 2022 Evansville IN

Laura Ottenweller April 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Jennifer Revlett June 2022 Evansville IN

Tammy Roberts April 2022 Bedford IN

Rachel Scheidler May 2022 Wolcottville IN

Kristen Sermersheim June 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Stephanie Shunneson June 2022 New Castle IN

Amanda Sicking June 2022 Westfield IN

Alisha Springle April 2022 Elkhart IN

Carah Sullenbarger May 2022 Pendleton IN

Alison Tierney May 2022 Fishers IN

Julia Vandegriff April 2022 Carmel IN

Lindsey Zurawski April 2022 Noblesville IN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Iowa
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amy Couchman April 2022 West Des Moines IA

Kelly Firsching May 2022 Davenport IA

Patricia Griffin April 2022 Bettendorf IA

Christine Heintskill June 2022 Mason City IA

Naomi Hertsberg Rodgers June 2022 Iowa City IA

Mariah Jarosh April 2022 West Des Moines IA

Laura Johnson May 2022 Spencer IA

Melissa Johnston April 2022 Ankeny IA

Jennifer Kemps June 2022 Fairbank IA

David Krupke April 2022 DAVENPORT IA

Jennifer Scharn June 2022 Indianola IA

Michelle Soukup May 2022 Norwalk IA

Connie Tucker April 2022 Cedar Rapids IA

Miriam Tully April 2022 Waterloo IA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Kansas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Karen Andregg April 2022 Lawrence KS

Nichole Bina June 2022 Halstead KS

Nicole Chow June 2022 Shawnee KS

Elizabeth Clifford May 2022 Fairway KS

Melanie Coate June 2022 Merriam KS

Julie Dandreo April 2022 Ottawa KS

Monica Fouquet-Tyler April 2022 Valley Center KS

Carrie Fratecelli May 2022 Manhattan KS

Aimee Garibay June 2022 Olathe KS

Cristina Hargitt April 2022 Wamego KS

Morgan Hensler May 2022 Fairway KS

Amber Koehn May 2022 Scott City KS

Jennifer Myrick June 2022 Baxter Spring KS

Deborah Simkins June 2022 Overland Park KS

Lesley Tilley May 2022 Basehor KS

Chelsea Walker May 2022 Wichita KS

Kaytlin Westbrook April 2022 Kansas City KS



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kalae Barton May 2022 Corbin KY

Mary Kelly Bone April 2022 Fort Thomas KY

Kassidy Campbell May 2022 Pikeville KY

Shanna Case April 2022 Louisville KY

Dana Cochran May 2022 Harrodsburg KY

Deborah Emrick May 2022 Lexington KY

Nicole Goodwin April 2022 Shelbyville KY

Sarah Groppo-Lawless April 2022 Lexington KY

Kristy Hampton April 2022 Owensboro KY

April Hayes April 2022 Bowling Green KY

Jessica Hundley April 2022 Lexington KY

John Kip Kelly April 2022 Louisville KY

Evelyn Kelly June 2022 Lagrange KY

Kaitlyn Kiely April 2022 Hurstbourne KY

Rebecca Kirtland May 2022 Crestwood KY

Spruha Mahapatra June 2022 Louisville KY

Kristen Peak Powers(2) May 2022 Owensboro KY

Kristen Peak Powers(2) June 2022 Owensboro KY

Amanda Pease June 2022 Flemingsburg KY

Lana Ridge May 2022 Fisherville KY

Morgan Rutherford May 2022 Cumberland KY

Stephanie Schaaf April 2022 Murray KY

Katie Shumrick May 2022 Lexington KY

Heather Sitzler April 2022 Louisville KY

Katherine Wallace April 2022 Elizabethtown KY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kira Wires May 2022 Owensboro KY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Louisiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Dawn Alexander June 2022 Youngsville LA

Monica Ayrod-Waasdorp June 2022 Covington LA

Heather Barber June 2022 Destrehan LA

Michael Box June 2022 Lafayette LA

Susan Chesney June 2022 Baton Rouge LA

Callee Fogg May 2022 Pearl River LA

Meagan Fontenot June 2022 Lafayette LA

Jenifer Juengling-Sudkamp May 2022 Folsom LA

Rachel Marquardt May 2022 Abita Springs LA

Katie Merrifield June 2022 Baton Rouge LA

Madison Passmore May 2022 Prairieville LA

Theresa Rodgers June 2022 Prairieville LA

Chelsea Simon April 2022 Lafayette LA

Hope Toney April 2022 LIVINGSTON LA

Jennifer Whited June 2022 Monroe LA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Maine
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kristen Bailey April 2022 Winslow ME

Ann Curtis May 2022 Winthrop ME

Danielle Fossa May 2022 Belfast ME

Holly Knotowicz May 2022 Portland ME

Donna McCrossin June 2022 Caribou ME



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Maryland
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Beasley April 2022 Severna Park MD

Brooke Bergman May 2022 Columbia MD

Claire Bernstein May 2022 Chevy Chase MD

Shannon Biser April 2022 Towson MD

Judith Blackburn April 2022 Nottingham MD

Victoria Bolowsky May 2022 Baltimore MD

Elizabeth Bortz May 2022 Davidsonville MD

Katherine Brown May 2022 Annapolis MD

Shelley Brundage June 2022 Silver Spring MD

Astrid Jovana Calderon 
Morales

April 2022 College Park MD

Mary Carr June 2022 Bethesda MD

Courtney Carver May 2022 Towson MD

Diona Marie Chan June 2022 Columbia MD

Melissa Choy-Yuen June 2022 Montgomery Village MD

Courtney Clampitt May 2022 Elkridge MD

Amy Clayman May 2022 Bethesda MD

Jennifer Crouse Hood April 2022 Davidsonville MD

Vicki Deal-Williams April 2022 Rockville MD

Jennifer Del Re April 2022 Baltimore MD

Teresa Dennis April 2022 Glen Burnie MD

Maggie Drew May 2022 Frostburg MD

Meghan Felton(2) May 2022 North Potomac MD

Meghan Felton(2) June 2022 North Potomac MD

Dorothy Freas May 2022 Baltimore MD

Holly Fredrickson April 2022 Lutherville-Timonium MD

Margaret Fregeau April 2022 Timonium MD



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Maryland
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mina Goodman May 2022 Baltimore MD

Deanne Hall-Jones April 2022 Bowie MD

Ovetta Harris April 2022 Burtonsville MD

Gerry Haughey April 2022 Montgomery Village MD

Maria Healy May 2022 Bel Air MD

Tamarra Jones April 2022 Columbia MD

Kelly Jones June 2022 Hyattsville MD

Ariel La April 2022 Rockville MD

Angela Lataille May 2022 Crownsville MD

Ma Concepcion Laurencio June 2022 Severn MD

Lachelle Lazarus April 2022 Ellicott City MD

Christina Lemmo April 2022 Stevensville MD

Courtney Long June 2022 Rockville MD

Rachel Marcus May 2022 Reisterstown MD

Jeannine Marmaduke May 2022 Germantown MD

Jamease McDonald May 2022 upper marboro MD

A. Camille McKelphin May 2022 Temple Hills MD

Lauren Mehalik June 2022 Gaithersburg MD

John Merkley April 2022 Gunpowder MD

Kasey Merrey May 2022 Bethesda MD

Michele Miller April 2022 Catonsville MD

Emily Norof May 2022 Olney MD

Brianne Nussbaum April 2022 Westminster MD

Mary O'Brien April 2022 Towson MD

Clarissa Ocampo May 2022 Annapolis MD

Rebecca O'Mara May 2022 Ellicott City MD



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Maryland
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Donna Parr May 2022 Gaithersburg MD

Kellie Pflugh-Revels April 2022 Nottingham MD

Janet Preis April 2022 White Marsh MD

Lauren Racoosin April 2022 Bethesda MD

Jennifer Ray April 2022 Pasadena MD

Michael Regnell June 2022 North Potomac MD

Patricia Renehan April 2022 Halethorpe MD

Holly Rosensweig April 2022 Bethesda MD

Monica Sampson June 2022 Bethesda MD

Danielle Santucci April 2022 Baltimore MD

Natalie Schneiderman June 2022 Baltimore MD

Anne Marie Schoenwetter June 2022 Cockeysville MD

Sara Shields-Cole May 2022 Lanham MD

Rebecca Sire June 2022 Baltimore MD

Nancy Solomon June 2022 Rockville MD

Melissa Stockbridge May 2022 Baltimore MD

Donna Tippett June 2022 Baltimore MD

Nancy Vause April 2022 Frederick MD

Anne Marie Wagener April 2022 Ellicott City MD

Theresa Walker April 2022 Baltimore MD

Claire Warren June 2022 Glen Burnie MD

Doris Wray May 2022 Silver Spring MD

Helen Zozulak April 2022 Ellicott City MD



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Joanne Abdallah April 2022 Berkley MA

Amy Alpert April 2022 Becket MA

Margaret Beaton June 2022 CHARLESTOWN MA

Erica Bell June 2022 Wilbraham MA

Lisa Budzek Burr April 2022 Hinsdale MA

Colleen Burnham May 2022 Framingham MA

Brittany Buzzell June 2022 Norton MA

Erin Calder June 2022 Cambridge MA

Mary Ann Campbell April 2022 Lowell MA

Amy Cortis April 2022 West Boylston MA

Amy Coughlin June 2022 Norwell MA

Delayne Dantowitz May 2022 Salem MA

Erin DiTullio May 2022 Lancaster MA

Lisa Draper-Small April 2022 Topsfield MA

Devin Ellsweig May 2022 North Attleboro MA

Emily Fishman June 2022 Medford MA

Joan FitzGerald April 2022 Boston MA

Kathleen Florance May 2022 N Falmouth MA

Megan Foran June 2022 Maynard MA

Karen Francioso-Howe June 2022 North Easton MA

Weining Fu-Feng June 2022 Boston MA

Bianca Gizzi June 2022 Burlington MA

Emily Goldberg April 2022 Andover MA

Dianne Gould May 2022 Mattapoisett MA

Meghan Graham April 2022 Norfolk MA

Elin Griesbach May 2022 Rockport MA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Megan Gross April 2022 Amherst MA

Melissa Gula May 2022 Gloucester MA

Abigail Haenssler June 2022 Somerville MA

Brooke Hallowell June 2022 Wilbraham MA

Kelly Hansen June 2022 Sudbury MA

Catherine Havens April 2022 Orange MA

Carla Hendricks April 2022 Stoneham MA

Carolyn Hsu June 2022 Cambridge MA

Antonia Indresano May 2022 Natick MA

Elizabeth Jones May 2022 Andover MA

Hellas Karayannacos May 2022 Winchester MA

Patrice Kelly June 2022 Braintree MA

Ashley Kelton June 2022 Hanscom AFB MA

Nancy Krovitz April 2022 North Andover MA

Barbara Lerner May 2022 N Easton MA

Karla Linehan June 2022 Lynn MA

Jennifer Lyonnais April 2022 Vineyard Haven MA

Jennifer Mackey April 2022 Scituate MA

Stephane Maison June 2022 BOSTON MA

Katherine Marks April 2022 Winthrop MA

Amy Mello June 2022 Raynham MA

Jeanine Mindrum June 2022 Westborough MA

Charlotte Morse-Fortier June 2022 Somerville MA

Jacquelyn Moynihan April 2022 West Roxbury MA

Caitlyn Mullins(2) May 2022 Mansfield MA

Caitlyn Mullins(2) June 2022 Mansfield MA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kristen Nunn May 2022 Boston MA

Kirsten Prouty May 2022 Southwick MA

Elisabeth Regan June 2022 Walpole MA

Blair  Richlin May 2022 Cambridge MA

Emma Riley June 2022 Fairhaven MA

Kimberly Roberts April 2022 Medford MA

Sinead Rogazzo June 2022 Mansfield MA

Rachel Santiago April 2022 Brookline MA

Marianne Savastano June 2022 Natick MA

Megan Schliep May 2022 Melrose MA

Brianne Silva April 2022 Marlborough MA

MollyKate Silver June 2022 Rockport MA

Meg Simione May 2022 East Boston MA

Michelle Sinnott April 2022 Marshfld Hls MA

Riley Skeffington June 2022 Somerset MA

Lisa Sommers April 2022 Greenfield MA

Pauline Tanzman April 2022 Quincy MA

Lisa Wondolowski April 2022 Southbridge MA

Amy Wonkka April 2022 Ayer MA

Heather Youngman June 2022 Newton MA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Michigan
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Wendy Beckerleg May 2022 West Bloomfield MI

Katherine Beyer June 2022 Holland MI

Shannon Broadwell May 2022 howell MI

Dawn Casselman June 2022 Coldwater MI

Soo-Eun Chang June 2022 Ann Arbor MI

Sarah Choss May 2022 Ferndale MI

Jessica Cislo May 2022 Ypsilanti MI

Elizabeth Cronkrite May 2022 Grandville MI

Willie Cupples May 2022 Pinckney MI

Brianne Curtis May 2022 Saginaw MI

Derek Daniels April 2022 Detroit MI

Ashlyn DeWildt June 2022 Dorr MI

James Fioritto May 2022 Brownstown Twp MI

Tracy Goss May 2022 Mason MI

Aaron Hardy-Smith April 2022 Westland MI

Mallory Heaney May 2022 Livonia MI

Ashley Hotchkiss May 2022 Temperance MI

Adrienne Krystyniak April 2022 Lake Orion MI

Rachel LeBlanc April 2022 Pinconning MI

Karen Lewis April 2022 Grosse Pte MI

Emily Lowther June 2022 Farmington Hills MI

Megan Makin April 2022 Macomb MI

Lindsay Morin April 2022 Clarkston MI

Kathleen Nordrum June 2022 Clare MI

Susan Olney Latham June 2022 Benton Harbor MI

Kimberly Papst April 2022 Hemlock MI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Michigan
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Robin Pollens June 2022 Kalamazoo MI

Hannah Recker May 2022 Byron Center MI

Michelle Richards June 2022 Shelby Township MI

Ashley Robinson June 2022 Ann Arbor MI

Jannette Rodriguez Perez May 2022 Brownstown, Twp. MI

Sarah Rose May 2022 Macomb MI

Ashley Russeau May 2022 Monroe MI

Sarah Russell May 2022 Ann Arbor MI

Dana Schell April 2022 Milford MI

Amy Siegel May 2022 Mount Pleasant MI

SantiaM Sims April 2022 Ann Arbor MI

Kathryn Southern June 2022 Macomb MI

Katie Strong April 2022 Mount Pleasant MI

Pamela Turk April 2022 Grand Blanc MI

Katherine Van Oeveren April 2022 Grand Rapids MI

Kelly Vess April 2022 Dearborn MI

Mary Walker April 2022 Jackson MI

Sarah Williams May 2022 Spring Lake MI

J. Scott Yaruss June 2022 East Lansing MI

Timothy Zmudka May 2022 Traverse City MI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Minnesota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Holly Abraham May 2022 Edina MN

Lydselle Barreto April 2022 Plymouth MN

Mallory Bauer April 2022 St. Paul MN

Amanda Bostrom May 2022 Aitkin MN

Jeremy Braun April 2022 Byron MN

Natalie Carl May 2022 Brookston MN

Hsinhuei Chiou April 2022 Eden Prairie MN

Tara Cole April 2022 Prior Lake MN

Lindsey Cooper June 2022 Minneapolis MN

Kathleen Dauer June 2022 Saint Paul MN

Lexi Dierauer April 2022 St Paul Park MN

Keri Halverson May 2022 Cloquet MN

Jennifer Kiminski June 2022 Woodbury MN

Karen Kosieracki April 2022 Minneapolis MN

Lauren Kosky April 2022 Minneapolis MN

LeeAnn Kyriakides April 2022 Plymouth MN

Sorina Larson May 2022 Duluth MN

Lisa Lindquist May 2022 Apple Valley MN

Megan Mahowald April 2022 Mankato MN

Katlyn McGrattan April 2022 Eden Prairie MN

Michele McGuire June 2022 Maple Grove MN

Meghan McKusky June 2022 West St Paul MN

Kelly Olson June 2022 Rochester MN

Valarie Ostrander April 2022 Duluth MN

Michele Pederson May 2022 Mankato MN

Shaina Peterson April 2022 St. Cloud MN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Minnesota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amy Robinson April 2022 Fisher MN

Julie Rue May 2022 Mora MN

Graham Schenck June 2022 Eagan MN

Laura Sheline June 2022 Savage MN

Hailey Skiba April 2022 Owatonna MN

Mary Stuvland June 2022 Avon MN

Kathryn Tubman June 2022 Blaine MN

Cydne Tullis April 2022 Golden Valley MN

Julie Urban May 2022 Eden Prairie MN

Dana Weise-Brown April 2022 Hopkins MN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Mississippi
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kelsey Agnew April 2022 Baldwyn MS

Ginnie Arinder May 2022 Morton MS

Machelle Aultman May 2022 Hattiesburg MS

Jessica Balderson May 2022 Olive Branch MS

Sarah Belvedresi May 2022 Oxford MS

Brittany Bevill June 2022 Thaxton MS

Sherri Davis June 2022 Laurel MS

Kimberly Devenport May 2022 Iuka MS

Natalie Frye June 2022 Natchez MS

Kara Gibson June 2022 Madison MS

Jean Johnson May 2022 Long beach MS

Cynthia Jourdan May 2022 Saltillo MS

Cassie Means May 2022 Pelahatchie MS

Lesley Norris May 2022 Meridian MS

Erica Palmer June 2022 Purvis MS

Tanya Parson June 2022 Greenville MS

Celia Peeples June 2022 Bude MS

Terresa Ezell Ross(2) May 2022 West Point MS

Terresa Ezell Ross(2) June 2022 West Point MS

Marsha Vance May 2022 Canton MS



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Missouri
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erin Allen April 2022 St. Louis MO

April Bailey May 2022 Wentworth MO

Tyyna Bailey June 2022 Fulton MO

Annie  Bauer June 2022 O'Fallon MO

Samantha Beall April 2022 Oronogo MO

Kelsey Bellew April 2022 Lee's Summit MO

Renee Best April 2022 Valley Park MO

Nicole Blanchard April 2022 Nixa MO

Christa Blazevic June 2022 St. Peters MO

Kelly Burger May 2022 Scott City MO

Emily Buxbaum April 2022 St. Louis MO

Lydia Cameron June 2022 St. Louis MO

Jessica Cochran May 2022 Saint Louis MO

Emma Comte June 2022 Perryville MO

Andrea Duffie June 2022 Moscow Mills MO

Madelaine Fencl June 2022 Saint Louis MO

Jeffrey Foes May 2022 ALTON MO

Jean Foster May 2022 St Louis MO

Crystal Graver June 2022 Bowling Green MO

Cheryl Hanson April 2022 Carl Junction MO

Patricia Hanson June 2022 Kirksville MO

Breanna Harding April 2022 Green Ridge MO

Mary Evelyn Heit April 2022 Ballwin MO

Andi Heller May 2022 Hallsville MO

Laura Herbst June 2022 Belton MO

Lisa Hoselton June 2022 Lake St Louis MO



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Missouri
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kari Hovorka June 2022 Saint Charles MO

Alissa Keltner April 2022 FORDLAND MO

Mary Klos April 2022 Saint Peters MO

Stephanie Knollhoff April 2022 Columbia MO

Lauren Laur June 2022 Columbia MO

Leanna Lawrence April 2022 Columbia MO

Megan  Lawson May 2022 Kansas City MO

Callie Mathis April 2022 Chesterfield MO

Chloe Mayhew June 2022 La Plata MO

Lauren McCrory(2) April 2022 Troy MO

Lauren McCrory(2) June 2022 Troy MO

Molly Mueller June 2022 Old Monroe MO

Shannon Neier April 2022 Union MO

Melissa Passe April 2022 Kirksville MO

Makenzie Petermann April 2022 Joplin MO

Laura Randen April 2022 Cape Girardeau MO

Kelsey Robb April 2022 Smithville MO

Christina Rogers May 2022 Kansas City MO

Virginia T Scognamiglio May 2022 Chesterfield MO

Margarette Sellars April 2022 Saint Charles MO

Anna Sherrod May 2022 Kansas City MO

Emily Rebecca Shields April 2022 Springfield MO

Sharon Sowder June 2022 West Plains MO

Julia Stelmach April 2022 St. Louis MO

Linda Stettes May 2022 Pacific MO

Kimberly Stewart June 2022 Kimberling City MO



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Missouri
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lynda Stovall May 2022 West Plains MO

Jennifer Taylor April 2022 St Louis MO

Saneta Thurmon April 2022 Webster Groves MO

Misty Tilmon April 2022 Sikeston MO

Margo Venker June 2022 Wildwood MO

Lynette Vinson April 2022 Odessa MO

Samantha Washington April 2022 Cape Girardeau MO



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Montana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Ginger Collins April 2022 Missoula MT

Olivia Dunphy June 2022 Billings MT

Crystal Dvorak April 2022 Billings MT

Megan Eandi May 2022 Missoula MT

Amy Glaspey June 2022 Missoula MT

Anya Leyhe April 2022 MISSOULA MT

Leah Meloy April 2022 Missoula MT

Nichole Newton April 2022 Great Falls MT

Christina Schmidt May 2022 Whitefish MT

Sarah Snodgrass April 2022 Missoula MT

Adele Swaim May 2022 Helena MT

Chelsea Watercutter April 2022 Kalispell MT

Meredith Zemke May 2022 Butte MT



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Nebraska
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Hannah Ditmars April 2022 Lincoln NE

Jessica Gormley April 2022 Omaha NE

Donna Moss April 2022 Bellevue NE

Kelsey Parsons June 2022 Ashland NE

Kristina Peterkin April 2022 Omaha NE

Nikki  Scott June 2022 Lincoln NE

Mary Towne June 2022 Omaha NE

Kristy Weissling April 2022 Waverly NE

Brooke West April 2022 Hastings NE



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Nevada
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jennifer Acompanado May 2022 Henderson NV

Tramaine Baker June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Alexis Bansberg June 2022 Henderson NV

Jessica Lynn Benesh June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Lisa Bertone April 2022 Las Vegas NV

Tami Brancamp June 2022 Reno NV

Linda Brown June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Crystal Clover-Benson June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Jennifer Ellen Cox May 2022 Las Vegas NV

Julie Donley May 2022 Henderson NV

Jordan Foldes April 2022 Las Vegas NV

Christine Forti June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Lauryn Gardner May 2022 Reno NV

Madison Grim May 2022 Sparks NV

Amy Hiatt June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Janel Houldsworth June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Kristine Kanwetz June 2022 SPARKS NV

Heather Karchefski May 2022 Reno NV

Barbara Klein June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Kathi Kreier June 2022 North Las Vegas NV

Lauren Laidler June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Arina Lewis June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Ellen Librizzi June 2022 Henderson NV

Michelle Line May 2022 Henderson NV

Alexandra Maxwell May 2022 Henderson NV

Francine Mayfield June 2022 Las Vegas NV



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Nevada
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Haylee Neuhaus May 2022 North Las Vegas NV

Jennifer Raschilla May 2022 Carson City NV

Mandy Retzloff May 2022 Reno NV

Jessika Robinson May 2022 Las Vegas NV

Sari Steinkohl May 2022 Henderson NV

Wendy Stone June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Alisha Teglia June 2022 Las Vegas NV

Rachael Walden April 2022 Reno NV

Alicia Walsh May 2022 Carson City NV

Samantha Wilson May 2022 Las Vegas NV



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Hampshire
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Deborah Bennett May 2022 Nottingham NH

Sarah Collins June 2022 Nashua NH

Anne Doyle May 2022 Bridgewater NH

Kelsey Duarte April 2022 East Hampstead NH

Jennifer Ann Francis May 2022 Nashua NH

Lisa Judge May 2022 Merrimack NH

Michelle Perry May 2022 Pelham NH

Julie Salters June 2022 Nashua NH

Lauren Thompson June 2022 Londonderry NH

James Turmel May 2022 Portsmouth NH



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Megan Anderson April 2022 Hopatcong NJ

Sarah Baldino April 2022 Riverdale NJ

Diana Basile April 2022 Freehold NJ

Kaitlyn Bazerque June 2022 Stafford NJ

Laurie Beachem April 2022 Wall NJ

Giovanna Blunda May 2022 Matawan NJ

Mary Boyle June 2022 Lincoln Park NJ

Sarah Brenner April 2022 Hackensack NJ

Tonee Burley May 2022 Pennsauken NJ

Lauren Burrows April 2022 Haddon Twp NJ

Alexis Carp April 2022 Hoboken NJ

Leigh Carrico Mann June 2022 Hightstown NJ

Alyssa Cassiello April 2022 Lodi NJ

Jaclyn Castellano May 2022 MANALAPAN NJ

Johanna Chacon April 2022 Old Bridge NJ

Lauren Chahalis April 2022 Wayne NJ

Mimi Cheung June 2022 Leonia NJ

Deborah Jill Chitester April 2022 Pennington NJ

Alexandra Cinquino May 2022 South Plainfield NJ

Sandra Crawford April 2022 Toms River NJ

Khalila Cruz April 2022 Metuchen NJ

Susan Damin June 2022 River Edge NJ

Jaime D'Antonio May 2022 Somerdale NJ

Alison Del Duca April 2022 Byram NJ

Amelia  DiCola April 2022 Hamburg NJ

Angela Dikengil April 2022 Morris Plains NJ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Laurie Ferretti April 2022 Hillsborough NJ

Allison Foley April 2022 Manalapan NJ

Lauren Foster June 2022 Verona NJ

Zeynep Fresolone May 2022 Point Pleasant Beach NJ

Janna Geller April 2022 Demarest NJ

Lauren Gitstein June 2022 Passaic NJ

Alicia Graf April 2022 Monroeville NJ

Stefanie Haft May 2022 Fair Lawn NJ

Jamie Hansen May 2022 Willingboro NJ

Maureen Harper April 2022 Montclair NJ

Constance Harper-Bundens April 2022 Woodbury NJ

Dona Marie Hoehn April 2022 Hopatcong NJ

April Horner April 2022 Willingboro NJ

Caitlyn Indyk April 2022 Wood-Ridge NJ

Stephanie Janitz April 2022 West Milford NJ

Ruth Jimenez April 2022 Roselle Park NJ

Michelle Jimenez June 2022 Paterson NJ

Amy Keenan April 2022 Jackson NJ

Janet Koehnke April 2022 Maplewood NJ

Nicole Lang June 2022 Englewood NJ

Francesca LaPorta May 2022 Pequannock NJ

Julia Libeskind May 2022 Millington NJ

Sandra Loeffler May 2022 Edison NJ

Audrey Lowenstein April 2022 KEYPORT NJ

Madeline Lutjen April 2022 Chester NJ

Susan M Pattay May 2022 Haddonfield NJ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lindsey Macalalag April 2022 Woodbridge NJ

Kelly Ann MacKay June 2022 West Milford NJ

Alyssa Martinez May 2022 Lodi NJ

Kelly  Maslanik April 2022 Pittsgrove NJ

Meredith McLoughlin June 2022 Tinton Falls NJ

Karen McQuaide April 2022 MEDFORD TOWNSHIP NJ

Suzanne Meadow June 2022 Livingston NJ

Donna Merchant April 2022 Brick NJ

Jenn Moore June 2022 Wayne NJ

Ashlynn Nardelli April 2022 Woodbine NJ

Natalie Neubauer April 2022 Saddlebrook NJ

Kayla Oliva June 2022 Hammonton NJ

Jennifer Oostdyk May 2022 Flemington NJ

Anne Pacucci June 2022 Old Bridge NJ

Kathleen Palatucci June 2022 Verona NJ

Stephanie Pasapane April 2022 Bedminster NJ

Rachel Pekarsky May 2022 Union NJ

Kelly Ann Pena April 2022 Jersey City NJ

Lisa Perhacs June 2022 Highlands NJ

Marina Polyak May 2022 Manalapan NJ

Doreen Randone June 2022 Marlboro NJ

Leah Reedy April 2022 Egg Harbor City NJ

Rebecca Reiss May 2022 Springfield NJ

Loubelle Rivera May 2022 Bergenfield NJ

Lindsay Rogers June 2022 Toms River NJ

Arlene Rubin May 2022 Teaneck NJ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Caitlin Rusak April 2022 Hillsborough NJ

Teresa Sargenti April 2022 Ramsey NJ

Diane Schiavone May 2022 Jackson NJ

Sarah Schoendienst April 2022 Montclair NJ

Kathleen Seddon April 2022 Brick NJ

Philip Segel June 2022 Somerset NJ

Sabrina Shah April 2022 Hightstown NJ

Niyati Shah May 2022 Franklin Park NJ

Jessica Sharon April 2022 Jersey City NJ

Catherine Shaughnessy April 2022 Lawrenceville NJ

Valerie Siano May 2022 Hamilton NJ

Talin Simonian June 2022 Verona NJ

Debra Slavik-Moreau April 2022 Kendall Park NJ

Melissa Smith May 2022 Spotswood NJ

Donna Spillman-Kennedy June 2022 Springfield NJ

Angela Stinson April 2022 Cherry Hill NJ

Mary Treuer April 2022 Denville NJ

Alyssa Tribley April 2022 Manahawkin NJ

Mia Valente May 2022 Clark NJ

Michelle Valente June 2022 Shamong NJ

Kristen Victorino April 2022 Westfield NJ

Jeannette Wesseldyke June 2022 Hawthorne NJ

Elizabeth Witman May 2022 Springfield NJ

Aleksandra Zolotnisky April 2022 Howell NJ



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New Mexico
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Robin Billmaier May 2022 Albuquerque NM

Briana Bustos April 2022 Santa Cruz NM

Taylor  Carretti April 2022 Los Alamos NM

Robert Chaires June 2022 Rio Rancho NM

Christina Dal Santo May 2022 Albuquerque NM

James Decker April 2022 Albuquerque NM

Nicole Essenmacher June 2022 Albuquerque NM

Nicole Gallegos June 2022 Corrales NM

Cody Happ June 2022 Albuquerque NM

Elizabeth Kam April 2022 Albuquerque NM

Andrea Martinez-Fisher April 2022 Los Ranchos NM

Heidi Pinnick June 2022 Las Cruces NM

Marlene Salas-Provance April 2022 Las Cruces NM

Christine Vining April 2022 Rio Rancho NM



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Suzanne Abt April 2022 Carmel NY

Ashley Annicaro April 2022 Pine Island NY

Alana Ayala May 2022 Bronx NY

Stamatela Balou April 2022 New York NY

Elizabeth Bausch April 2022 Sayville NY

Lorena Bautista Portilla April 2022 New York NY

Deirdre Beglan April 2022 Eastchester NY

Maria Berardi-Coladonato April 2022 Staten Island NY

Michael Bergen April 2022 Staten Island NY

Trisha Bernhardt May 2022 Smithtown NY

Honora Biche April 2022 Northville NY

Danielle Bloch April 2022 New york NY

Yuliya Borik June 2022 Brooklyn NY

Kaitlin Brooks May 2022 Valley Stream NY

Jamie Brudecki June 2022 Glendale NY

Catherine Brumback June 2022 Brooklyn NY

Karen Bunce April 2022 Niagara Falls NY

Nicole Caballero May 2022 Syracuse NY

Mia  Camen April 2022 Brooklyn NY

Nicole Carapezza June 2022 Coram NY

Rebecca Carey May 2022 Valley Falls NY

Caitlyn Caswell May 2022 Clifton Park NY

Ashley Chiavola Cordaro May 2022 Stony Brook NY

Debra Clampet April 2022 Tuckahoe NY

Victoria Connors June 2022 Wantagh NY

Regina Conte June 2022 Bellmore NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Stephanie Coogan June 2022 Merrick NY

Maryse Cox April 2022 North Baldwin NY

James Curtis April 2022 New York NY

Samantha Dalmas June 2022 Bronx NY

Kristi D'Auria May 2022 Eastchester NY

Sonia Decosta May 2022 White Plains NY

Samantha Delaney April 2022 Scarsdale NY

Antonella DeNunzio June 2022 Middle Village NY

Meghan Despotidis May 2022 Hauppauge NY

Paula Dinu June 2022 Fishkill NY

Nicole Dobranski June 2022 Westbury NY

Marissa Dotzler May 2022 Massapequa NY

Mackenzie Dubay May 2022 Macedon NY

Amber Edwards June 2022 Baldwin NY

Nicole Elarde June 2022 Commack NY

Karen Ellsworth April 2022 Oxford NY

Michelle Esterov April 2022 Albertson NY

Jennifer Fay April 2022 Yorktown Heights NY

Sara Fishfeld June 2022 Brooklyn NY

Tanya Freeman April 2022 Port Jefferson Station NY

Gila Freund April 2022 Far Rockaway NY

Jessica Galatioto June 2022 Pelham NY

Kerri Gannon April 2022 sparkill NY

Kathy Gates April 2022 Queensbury NY

Kathleen Gentile April 2022 Williston Park NY

Carol Giaco June 2022 Brooklyn NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Christina Gibson June 2022 Poughkeepsie NY

Eileen Gilroy May 2022 Endwell NY

David Gonzalez June 2022 Greenlawn NY

Liane Grasso May 2022 Rochester NY

Michal Halbertal May 2022 Brooklyn NY

Kaitlin Hanley May 2022 Brooklyn NY

Jennifer Ho April 2022 Poughkeepsie NY

Melissa Hurtado May 2022 Woodside NY

Katherine Ingrasci June 2022 White Plains NY

Tatyana Isakov May 2022 Queens Village NY

Eric  Jackson June 2022 New York NY

Rachel Jean-Baptiste April 2022 New York NY

Melissa Johnson May 2022 Webster NY

Kelly Julian O'Brien May 2022 West Henrietta NY

Sabrina Kaminsky June 2022 Shirley NY

Alison Karim June 2022 Flushing NY

Andrew Keltz June 2022 Mamaroneck NY

Fatima Khan May 2022 Waterford NY

Teresa Kiernan April 2022 Rockville Centre NY

Casey Kirkpatrick May 2022 Walden NY

Nicole Kuchmeister May 2022 Wantagh NY

Veronica Kyrk May 2022 Southold NY

Danielle LaRosa May 2022 Medford NY

Morgan Lefford April 2022 Little Valley NY

Jill Lerch April 2022 Manlius NY

Hayley Levenson April 2022 New York NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jennifer Licht May 2022 Niagara Falls NY

Danielle Lipke May 2022 New York NY

Cynthia Lorenc May 2022 Jamestown NY

Megan Luton May 2022 Nedrow NY

Marissa Magro June 2022 Olean NY

Michele Maloney June 2022 Staten Island NY

Bayla Mandel May 2022 Richmond Hill NY

Ellen Manigault June 2022 Bronx NY

Lynette Marichal June 2022 Patchogue NY

Erica Marks June 2022 New York NY

Aimee Marro June 2022 Oceanside NY

Sandra Mazzucco April 2022 Staten Island NY

Stephanie McMillen April 2022 Camillus NY

Dana McWilliams April 2022 Middle Village NY

Lori Melnitsky April 2022 Planview NY

Amy Mentrasti April 2022 Yorktown Heights NY

Laura Meyer May 2022 Utica NY

Caroline Mildner April 2022 NEW YORK NY

Christine Miroddi May 2022 Glen Cove NY

Gemma Moya Gale June 2022 Jackson Heights NY

Christine Neumayer April 2022 Yonkers NY

Devin Nuszer June 2022 BELLE HARBOR NY

Kristen O'Hara April 2022 Commack NY

Ashley O'Rourke June 2022 Tuckahoe NY

Ashley Papa April 2022 New York NY

Valerie Parker April 2022 Tonawanda NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nilsa Perez May 2022 Bronx NY

Chana Pinkerson June 2022 Spring Valley NY

Argiro Pitsakis May 2022 Astoria NY

Jessica Pugliese May 2022 Saugerties NY

Arliene Reich June 2022 Lawrence NY

Tayler Resnick June 2022 Mineola NY

Kathryn Ressa April 2022 New York NY

Danielle Rich June 2022 New Hyde Park NY

Donna Ronan April 2022 Floral Park NY

RACHAEL ROSE April 2022 New York NY

Caroline Rosen May 2022 Hollis Hills NY

Rachel Rosenberg May 2022 Spring Valley NY

Laurie  Roth May 2022 Amherst NY

Rebeca Rubin May 2022 Woodbury NY

Suzanne Salner April 2022 Hewlett NY

Luigina Schoen May 2022 Kings Park NY

Les Schwartz May 2022 Brooklyn NY

Karen Schwartz May 2022 Brooklyn NY

Gitty Schwartz May 2022 Brooklyn NY

Hetal Shah May 2022 New York NY

Sarah Shain June 2022 Brooklyn NY

Mary Sheehan April 2022 Peekskill NY

Jennifer Shonkoff June 2022 New York NY

Elana Shoykhet May 2022 Forest Hills NY

Lindsay Somerstein May 2022 New York NY

Madelaine Soto April 2022 Brooklyn NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kathleen Sullivan May 2022 Nesconset NY

Nancy Tarshis April 2022 New York NY

Ana Torrecilla-Perez June 2022 Forest Hills, Queens NY

Helena Trainor May 2022 Poughquag NY

Elizabeth Valente May 2022 New Hyde Park NY

Katherine Vecchio June 2022 Orchard Park NY

Lisa Velella June 2022 Bronx NY

Kayla Villante June 2022 Merrick NY

Nadda Warshanna June 2022 Long Island City NY

Amanda Wildman June 2022 Long Island City NY

Beth Wolcott June 2022 Perry NY

Jae Yu April 2022 Syosset NY

Susana Zaurova June 2022 Fresh Meadows NY

MarieAnn Zumpone-Weibley April 2022 North Bellmore NY



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

North Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kathleen Arenas June 2022 Rockingham NC

Rachelle Brosnan May 2022 Newport NC

David Catlett May 2022 Carrboro NC

Laura Chapman May 2022 Boone NC

Kristen Greth Cline May 2022 Newton NC

Sarah Clover June 2022 Charlotte NC

Karalee Cole April 2022 Boone NC

Jennifer Dalton April 2022 Boone NC

Maegan Katzberg Evans May 2022 Durham NC

Tina Gigliotti May 2022 DURHAM NC

Elexea Golinowski May 2022 Fayetteville NC

Grace Hao April 2022 Cary NC

Marsha Harris June 2022 Charlotte NC

Rebecca Jordan Hazelwood June 2022 Boone NC

Holly Hinshelwood June 2022 Pfafftown NC

Karen Hosea May 2022 Mooresville NC

Angela Hovey June 2022 Greensboro NC

Emily Hutelmyer April 2022 Boone NC

Madison Isenhour June 2022 Kernersville NC

Angela Jensen June 2022 Willow Spring NC

Rebecca Kizlinski May 2022 Durham NC

Tamra Lowry May 2022 Pembroke NC

Jason Maloney May 2022 N. Wilkesboro NC

Lucia Mendez May 2022 Cary NC

Carolyn Nguyen June 2022 Winston Salem NC

Marilouise Nichols June 2022 Wake Forest NC



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

North Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

M. Orcutt May 2022 Winston Salem NC

Lisa Park June 2022 Hillsborough NC

Casey Quinn-Daly April 2022 Clayton NC

Noelle Roth April 2022 Raleigh NC

Sandra Royle-Tabak April 2022 New Bern NC

Shelita Santana May 2022 Fayetteville NC

Lillian Scott April 2022 Raleigh NC

Emily Seals May 2022 Alexander NC

Amy Shaffron May 2022 Aberdeen NC

Meghan Shambley May 2022 Cary NC

Rebecca Smith May 2022 Boone NC

Terrie Stoshak April 2022 Apex NC

Lauren Tagliatela April 2022 Carolina Beach NC

Terry Te May 2022 Franklin NC

Kelsey Thompson May 2022 Chapel Hill NC

Rita Thurman June 2022 Raleigh NC

Kirsten Vesey-Olah June 2022 Holly Ridge NC

Stephanie  Vogel May 2022 Sneads Ferry NC

Kaitlan Wilson May 2022 Concord NC

Jennifer Woodard May 2022 Durham NC

Kaitlyn Wyatt June 2022 Raleigh NC

Melanie Yetter April 2022 Holly Springs NC

Sarah Young May 2022 Sylva NC



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

North Dakota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Anne Bry April 2022 Bismarck ND

Laura Fugleberg May 2022 Fargo ND

Kristy Lorenz May 2022 Jamestown ND

Madison Neumann June 2022 Fargo ND

Carly Stoehr May 2022 Jamestown ND



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kelli Albers April 2022 St Henry OH

Ellen Baker June 2022 Granville OH

Rebecca Baum May 2022 Beachwood OH

Hailey Blosser May 2022 columbus OH

Carrie Boyd April 2022 Loveland OH

Danielle Brown May 2022 Louisville OH

Jodi Budde May 2022 Englewood OH

Ali Buscher June 2022 Powell OH

Deborah Conway June 2022 Stow OH

Melissa Ellis May 2022 Dublin OH

Julie Fogt May 2022 Hilliard OH

Jillian Foutz May 2022 Columbus OH

Nancy Fox April 2022 Solon OH

Jessica Franks June 2022 Sylvania OH

Sheryl Franz June 2022 Middletown OH

Kelley Gillum May 2022 Wheelersburg OH

Renee Gustin June 2022 Cincinnati OH

Jessica Gutai June 2022 Cleveland OH

Sidney Hammer June 2022 Delaware OH

Kaelan Henman May 2022 Sylvania OH

Hannah Hilborn April 2022 DELAWARE OH

Mary Beth Hines April 2022 Cincinnati OH

Anna Hopkins April 2022 Cincinnati OH

Alexandra Hornak May 2022 Cleveland OH

Sophie Huffman May 2022 centerville OH

Alecia Jayne May 2022 Dublin OH



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brittni Jenkins April 2022 Lagrange OH

Veena Kallambettu April 2022 Powell OH

Rachel Kilpatrick June 2022 Blue Rock OH

Bernice Klaben June 2022 Centerville OH

Joann Kmiecik June 2022 North Royalton OH

Erin Kolbus April 2022 Columbus OH

Michele Kramer June 2022 Cleveland OH

Brittany Krekeler June 2022 Cincinnati OH

Sherry Lanyi April 2022 Cincinnati OH

Amy Larocca June 2022 Twinsburg OH

Mallory Logan June 2022 Sandusky OH

Cari Lukcso April 2022 Reminderville OH

Ellen Mackowiak May 2022 Toledo OH

Paige Martin June 2022 Columbus OH

Ashley Misch June 2022 Cleveland Heights OH

Robin Moler April 2022 Cincinnati OH

Sarah Morrison June 2022 Delaware OH

Lauren Morse June 2022 Shaker Heights OH

Melanie Murray May 2022 Rocky River OH

Bethany Dawn Newsome April 2022 Washington Court OH

Kayla Obenour April 2022 Findlay OH

Scott Palasik April 2022 Medina OH

Alayna Pallay April 2022 Hudson OH

Heather Pazak May 2022 Cuyahoga Falls OH

Delaney Poetter April 2022 Wadsworth OH

Sarah Polar April 2022 Mayfield Hts OH



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nancy Preest May 2022 Northwood OH

Kristen Rankin May 2022 Chagrin Falls OH

Erin Redle Sizemore April 2022 West Chester OH

Rachel Roszman June 2022 Columbus OH

Alayna Rowell May 2022 Fostoria OH

Heather Salvo June 2022 Kent OH

Cheri Schoenberger June 2022 Dayton OH

Claudia Schrader May 2022 Chesapeake OH

Mary Scott May 2022 Cincinnati OH

Audrey Shifflett April 2022 Lewis Center OH

Robert Shull April 2022 Springboro OH

Denise Simcox June 2022 Tallmadge OH

Nicole Diane Sizler April 2022 Strongsville OH

Sarah Stanton April 2022 Rocky River OH

Carrie Steenbergen June 2022 Cincinnati OH

Regina Vasiloff April 2022 Dublin OH

Colleen Visconti April 2022 Bay Village OH

Emily Work April 2022 Malta OH

Mary Zelina April 2022 Whitehouse OH



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Oklahoma
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Christina Cid June 2022 Choctaw OK

Caitlyn Cloud(2) May 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Caitlyn Cloud(2) June 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Lori Davis June 2022 Tulsa OK

Colette Ellis June 2022 Chickasha OK

Gina Feiock May 2022 Tulsa OK

Kristina Freeborn May 2022 Lexington OK

Abby Gooch May 2022 Yukon OK

Jodi Govrik April 2022 Tulsa OK

Jami Paige Harl June 2022 Tulsa OK

Erika Lee June 2022 Edmond OK

Rebecca Overton June 2022 Edmond OK

Alicia Pettett April 2022 Durant OK

Tiffany Turner April 2022 Skiatook OK

Connie Williams April 2022 Edmond OK

Katie Worsham May 2022 Owasso OK



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Oregon
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Scott Ackerman April 2022 Dallas OR

Joanna Bihler May 2022 Portland OR

Bruce Bowlby April 2022 Corvallis OR

Debbie Bruce June 2022 Eugene OR

Rowan Bupp May 2022 Eugene OR

Sarah Burgon April 2022 Canby OR

Kyla Dirks June 2022 McMinnville OR

Vickie Dull June 2022 Newberg OR

Jessica Fanning April 2022 Eugene OR

Gerasimos Fergadiotis May 2022 Portland OR

Jennifer Fowler June 2022 Portland OR

Kelsey Frazier April 2022 Portland OR

Allyson Goodwyn-Craine May 2022 Portland OR

Brittney Halstrom April 2022 Portland OR

Matthew Hamilton Sutherland June 2022 Clackamas OR

Nicole Hill June 2022 Roseburg OR

Kelli Johanesen April 2022 Stayton OR

Mandi Ann Kimball Walker(2) May 2022 Bend OR

Mandi Ann Kimball Walker(2) June 2022 Bend OR

Callie Kolb April 2022 Salem OR

Kerry Mandulak April 2022 Hillsboro OR

Megann McGill April 2022 Portland OR

Erica Meter May 2022 Eugene OR

Maria Moritz April 2022 portland OR

Jenny-Lynne Peterson May 2022 Newport OR

Emily Quinn April 2022 Portland OR



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Oregon
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Teresa Roberts June 2022 Portland OR

Samantha Shune April 2022 Eugene OR

Kathryn St Clair April 2022 Silverton OR

Stacey Steel April 2022 Portland OR

Jordan Tinsley April 2022 Portland OR

Aaron Ziegler June 2022 Portland OR



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Melanie Abramowitz June 2022 Philadelphia PA

Stephanie Archer June 2022 Havertown PA

Ashley Avenoso May 2022 Lancaster PA

Trinity Awad-Letteri June 2022 Aliquippa PA

Amina Baig May 2022 Newtown PA

Alyse Baker June 2022 Wexford PA

Emily Barber April 2022 North Wales PA

Jessica Barczyk April 2022 Pottstown PA

Paula Barson June 2022 Richboro PA

Brooke Baumann June 2022 Murrysville PA

Martha Beer June 2022 Natron Hts PA

Dana Bitetti April 2022 Havertown PA

Melissa Borza May 2022 Gibsonia PA

Kelsey Bowers April 2022 Lancaster PA

Jennifer Brandley June 2022 Bensalem PA

Jenna Briggs April 2022 Mars PA

Karen Brunner April 2022 Sinking Spring PA

Erin Buckwalter May 2022 Mountville PA

Jennifer Burns April 2022 Uniontown PA

J Lanea Burns May 2022 Knox PA

Ashley Byrne May 2022 Media PA

Sandra Byrnes May 2022 Adamstown PA

Toby Calandra June 2022 Philadelphia PA

Valerie Chapman-Jones April 2022 Mechanicsburg PA

Rachael Condon June 2022 Lansdale PA

Kathleen Conley April 2022 Sarver PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Maria Conley June 2022 Forty Fort PA

Olivia Cosden May 2022 Philadelphia PA

Katelyn Crits June 2022 Ardmore PA

Deena Croyle May 2022 Sligo PA

Doreen Cruz Delgado April 2022 Saylorsburg PA

Christina Dastolfo June 2022 Washington PA

Sarah Delano June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Desiree Delcourt April 2022 Philadelphia PA

Dianne DeLullo June 2022 Williamsport PA

Susan DeMilia April 2022 Doylestown PA

Armetta Denk April 2022 Hookstown PA

Kaitlin Dero June 2022 King of Prussia PA

Amanda Devaney May 2022 Nazareth PA

Shiri Diamond May 2022 Maple Glen PA

Alyssa Dickson April 2022 Harleigh PA

Emily Dincher April 2022 Aliquippa PA

Emily Doll April 2022 Easton PA

Patricia Dooley May 2022 Wynnewood PA

Terri Ehrhart June 2022 Harleysville PA

Laura Evak April 2022 Royersford PA

Tori Evans April 2022 Mount Bethel PA

Linda Fiejdasz April 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Andria Fiske May 2022 Swoyersville PA

Kelly Francis April 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Monica Gastiger April 2022 State College PA

Erin Gaul April 2022 Lower Gwynedd PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

LuEllen Gibbons June 2022 Camp Hill PA

Emily Goldberg May 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Emily Goldberg June 2022 Philadelphia PA

Rebecca Gormley May 2022 Lansdale PA

Sydney Gornic May 2022 Fairview PA

Lori Gott June 2022 York PA

Ariana Graham June 2022 Harrisburg PA

Laura Grasley June 2022 Mount Joy PA

Tiffany Gregory June 2022 Indiana PA

Hannah Hall June 2022 Elizabethtown PA

Laura Halvorsen June 2022 Lincoln University PA

Amanda Hampton Wray June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Alyssa Hannon April 2022 Macungie PA

Holly Harnly June 2022 Myerstown PA

Meghan Hayes June 2022 PHILADELPHIA PA

Sarah Heinly April 2022 Bethany PA

Phillip Hernandez April 2022 Philadelphia PA

Kaitlyn Hock April 2022 Bloomsburg PA

Allison Hughes Bartholow May 2022 Mars PA

Courtney Ingalls April 2022 Mechanicsburg PA

Jessica Intintoli June 2022 West Chester PA

Aaron James June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

David Jedlicka(2) April 2022 Pittsburgh PA

David Jedlicka(2) June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Marissa Joy June 2022 Mertztown PA

Noreen Kapp April 2022 Valencia PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Susana Keller April 2022 Glenside PA

Jane Kellerman May 2022 Fogelsville PA

Lauren Kestel May 2022 Kennett Square PA

Karen King April 2022 Avondale PA

Alaina Kiss May 2022 Cheswick PA

Eileen Kowalski June 2022 Boalsburg PA

Maria Kushner May 2022 Nazareth PA

Pamela Lawrence June 2022 W Mifflin PA

Rebecca Lederman June 2022 McKees Rocks PA

Susan Lee May 2022 Erie PA

Kaitlin Lefever April 2022 Marietta PA

Lori Leman April 2022 Harleysville PA

Molly Lenko June 2022 Douglassville PA

Tracy Locher June 2022 Johnstown PA

Pamela Lockhart June 2022 Franklin PA

Lauren Lockwood May 2022 Milford PA

Meghan Lucsko May 2022 Marianna PA

Megan Ludlam April 2022 Bethlehem PA

Erin Lynch June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Kara Lynn Maharay April 2022 Perkasie PA

Patricia Mayro June 2022 Jenkintown PA

Nicole McAndrew May 2022 Dallas PA

Katelyn McAnlis June 2022 Newburg PA

Jessica McCollian June 2022 Lansdale PA

Kali McCornac May 2022 Hummelstown PA

Yvette McCoy April 2022 Easton PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lindsay McMurphy May 2022 York PA

Ashley Merichko May 2022 Latrobe PA

Carolyn Michener(2) May 2022 Leola PA

Carolyn Michener(2) June 2022 Leola PA

Lisa Musto June 2022 Chadds Ford PA

Michele Natale April 2022 Chambersburg PA

Lori Nixon April 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Erin O'Connor-McManamon June 2022 Huntingdon PA

Rachel Panick June 2022 Easton PA

Michelle Parfitt June 2022 Cheswick PA

Lee Ann Patteson June 2022 Harrisburg PA

Marcel Paules-Broadway April 2022 Alburtis PA

Sarah Pikna April 2022 Morgantown PA

Molly Polacco May 2022 Emmaus PA

Tara Polons June 2022 Export PA

Brynn Porter May 2022 Port Matilda PA

Dana Postiglione Black April 2022 Drexel Hill PA

Stacey Raijski May 2022 Larksville PA

Emily Rastatter May 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Barbara Rathi May 2022 Washington PA

Sarah Reed June 2022 King Of Prussia PA

David Rice May 2022 Media PA

Christa Roe April 2022 New Cumberland PA

Kathleen Rozzi April 2022 New Castle PA

Kim Sabourin June 2022 Yardley PA

Jennifer Sackett April 2022 Warminster PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brianna Sanwald(2) May 2022 Yardley PA

Brianna Sanwald(2) June 2022 Yardley PA

Kelly Ann Saversky June 2022 Wexford PA

Kristin Schnell-Ellis May 2022 Leighton PA

Dawn Schorr June 2022 Harrisburg PA

Mary Sears June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Liora Segal May 2022 Philadelphia PA

Mandula Seneviratne May 2022 Coopersburg PA

Pamela Sheffler June 2022 Pitcairn PA

Joanna Shields April 2022 West Chester PA

Dana Leigh Shultz May 2022 Coatesville PA

Danielle Silver June 2022 Mahanoy City PA

Jill Sitek June 2022 Doylestown PA

Christina Smithula April 2022 Scottdale PA

Christine Snyder April 2022 Moosic PA

Chea Snyder April 2022 Mount Joy PA

Alicia Stanley May 2022 Schwenksville PA

Emily Stiteler April 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Julia Sule June 2022 Bethlehem PA

Maggie Terefenko May 2022 Bethlehem PA

Emily Turgeon June 2022 Elizabeth PA

Matthew Van Horn June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Danielle Veliky April 2022 Monongahela PA

Joanne Vesay April 2022 New Hope PA

Michelle Waitz-Lynch April 2022 Schnecksville PA

Emily Walsh June 2022 Roaring Brook Townsh PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Taylor Ward May 2022 Phoenixville PA

Patricia Warren April 2022 Gibsonia PA

Christina Weaver June 2022 Spruce Creek PA

Michelle Weaver June 2022 Lititz PA

Brett Welch June 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Kelly Welding May 2022 Port Vue PA

Angela Wells May 2022 Boyers PA

Kristen West June 2022 Greensburg PA

Nicole Williams May 2022 Springfield PA

Sarah Yinger April 2022 Dover PA

Erin Zeigler April 2022 New Tripoli PA

Jessica Zetkulic May 2022 Jeannette PA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Rhode Island
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Briana-Marie Bigelli April 2022 Lincoln RI

Lauri Chung May 2022 Cranston RI

Carrie Dluhy April 2022 Portsmouth RI

Lauren MacLellan May 2022 Cumberland RI

Abby Oresman June 2022 Pawtucket RI

Lindsay Young June 2022 Pawtucket RI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

South Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Tanya Barber May 2022 Anderson SC

Bernateen Bibb April 2022 Beaufort SC

Kayla Blocker April 2022 Walterboro SC

Kirby Boyce June 2022 Florence SC

Kerry Church April 2022 Fort Mill SC

Nancy Crook June 2022 Ladson SC

Michelle Dawson May 2022 Columbia SC

Leanne Gardner April 2022 Columbia SC

Danielle Hall April 2022 Summerville SC

Laura Harris May 2022 Charleston SC

Logan Hydrick June 2022 Columbia SC

Regina Jackson May 2022 Moncks Corner SC

Lisa Johnson June 2022 Barnwell SC

Debra Leiszler June 2022 Chesnee SC

Jennifer Lemkes May 2022 Fountain Inn SC

Katherine Leninger April 2022 Pawleys Island SC

Carmela Ludwick May 2022 Bluffton SC

Molly Lukens June 2022 Orangeburg SC

Ebony Means May 2022 Columbia SC

Caryn Melvin June 2022 Hardeeville SC

Adrian Miller June 2022 Barnwell SC

Trisha Milnes May 2022 North Augusta SC

Melissa Montiel June 2022 Charleston SC

Emily Noble April 2022 Summerville SC

Logan Peake June 2022 Columbia SC

Danielle Peeler June 2022 Lexington SC



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

South Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kimberly Phillips Ibinger April 2022 Charleston SC

Cheryl Price April 2022 Clover SC

Caroline Rae June 2022 Charleston SC

Samantha Reed April 2022 Lexington SC

Tara Shingleton May 2022 Simpsonville SC

Toni Tillman May 2022 Charleston SC

Carrie Vereen April 2022 Spartanburg SC

Rebekah Wada May 2022 Florence SC

Jason Wigand May 2022 Lexington SC

Alissa Yeargin June 2022 Greenville SC

Leah Ziegler May 2022 Irmo SC

Susan Zimmerman April 2022 Greenville SC



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

South Dakota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lisa Bauer(2) April 2022 Rapid City SD

Lisa Bauer(2) May 2022 Rapid City SD

Shana Bauer Vaith May 2022 Sioux Falls SD

Sheri Brown April 2022 Sioux Falls SD

Suzannah Cleveland April 2022 Dell Rapids SD

Elizabeth DeVelder May 2022 Vermillion SD

Tina Jacobsen April 2022 Sioux Falls SD

Nikki Johnson April 2022 Vermillion SD

Renae McMahon May 2022 Sioux Falls SD

Jody Oetken May 2022 Brookings SD

Kayla White May 2022 Hartford SD



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Tennessee
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Meredith Ashford June 2022 Nashville TN

Lucy  Zuerner Boys June 2022 Greeneville TN

Shannon Bradley May 2022 Jefferson City TN

Melinda Campbell April 2022 Hermitage TN

Annunciata Corey April 2022 Chattanooga TN

Kimberly Courts April 2022 Memphis TN

Lindsey Cox May 2022 Mount Juliet TN

Brittany Day June 2022 Franklin TN

Marilyn Dunham Wark June 2022 Memphis TN

Bethany Evans May 2022 Harrogate TN

Crista Froeling June 2022 Oak Ridge TN

Kelly Fussman June 2022 Nashville TN

William Gottlick April 2022 Clarksville TN

Laura Gunderson June 2022 Memphis TN

Katie Gunkel May 2022 Menphis TN

Rebecca Harkness June 2022 Memphis TN

Jennifer Henderson June 2022 Halls TN

Kelli Irizarry May 2022 Murfreesboro TN

Paula Kearns May 2022 Clarksville TN

Cassandra Landrum June 2022 SIGNAL MTN TN

Mia Lee April 2022 Brentwood TN

Abigail Leofsky April 2022 Nashville TN

Katherine Mendez April 2022 Cordova TN

Amanda Montemayor April 2022 Nashville TN

Heidi Moreland May 2022 Nashville TN

Amy Nabors June 2022 Memphis TN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Tennessee
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Elizabeth Norberg May 2022 Nashville TN

Rhonda Parker June 2022 Knoxville TN

Charlotte Purcell June 2022 Chattanooga TN

Sara Ragan April 2022 Dickson TN

Kristi Reis June 2022 Knoxville TN

Claudia Robinette June 2022 Knoxville TN

Jennifer Sears April 2022 Kingsport TN

Kenton Shaw June 2022 Hendersonville TN

Karen Shoulders May 2022 Pleasant Shade TN

Rebecca Smith May 2022 Memphis TN

Robert Staton April 2022 Lynchburg TN

Lisa Sykes April 2022 Joelton TN

Meghan Thornburgh May 2022 clarksville TN

Mitzi Walkup April 2022 Woodbury TN

Kimberly Woodward May 2022 Nolensville TN

EMILY WRIGHT May 2022 Murfreesboro TN



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jacqueline Adams May 2022 San Antonio TX

Nesreen Alawami May 2022 Houston TX

McLaurin Alexander April 2022 Dallas TX

Julia Alkire June 2022 Arlington TX

Rebecca Allison May 2022 Katy TX

Kathryn Anderson April 2022 Austin TX

Claire Anderson May 2022 Spring TX

Mindy Ash May 2022 Throckmorton TX

Lynette Austin April 2022 Abilene TX

Isha Baheti May 2022 Houston TX

Elizabeth Bass May 2022 Jacksboro TX

Gentry Beard June 2022 Midland TX

Laura Beattie May 2022 Austin TX

Kimberly Benedict May 2022 Hutto TX

Tina Boike May 2022 Plano TX

Kisa Bracey May 2022 Friendswood TX

Alicia Brooms April 2022 Spring TX

Erica Brown May 2022 Highland Village TX

Erin Bryan May 2022 Waco TX

Stephanie Brye Ueng May 2022 Richardson TX

Lauren Bullock June 2022 Richardson TX

Elizabeth Califa April 2022 Mission TX

Ysa Camargo May 2022 McAllen TX

Teresa Caraway May 2022 Houston TX

Charlotte Chapman June 2022 Andrews TX

Amanda Chapman June 2022 Houston TX



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Laura Cizek April 2022 Houston TX

Carla Clark May 2022 GARLAND TX

Angela Cooks May 2022 San Antonio TX

Avery Cox April 2022 Amarillo TX

Caitlyn Cox June 2022 Hartley TX

Alisha  Coyle May 2022 San Antonio TX

Amy Crow April 2022 Livingston TX

Rebecca Diaz April 2022 harlingen TX

Nicole Douglas-Nwoye April 2022 San Antonio TX

Kaitlyn Downham June 2022 Willis TX

Bridget Driggers May 2022 San Antonio TX

Lindsey Duckworth May 2022 Houston TX

Sarah Dungan June 2022 Plano TX

Krysta Estrems May 2022 Humbia TX

Ashley Fairleigh May 2022 Austin TX

Deniece Franklin June 2022 Lumberton TX

Amanda Fulmer May 2022 Wichita Falls TX

Elizabeth Gallardo April 2022 El Paso TX

Yvonne Gamez June 2022 Hereford TX

Jennifer Garcia May 2022 Brownwood TX

Kimberly Garcia June 2022 Houston TX

Monica Garza April 2022 San Antonio TX

Allison Gavin June 2022 San Antonio TX

Shelly Gordon May 2022 Dallas TX

Allysson Gore May 2022 Allen TX

Chiquita Grady May 2022 DeSoto TX



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amy Greebon May 2022 Houston TX

Jingjing Guan April 2022 Austin TX

Analea Gutierrez June 2022 San Antonio TX

Joi Ham June 2022 Nacogdoches TX

Jenna Harms May 2022 Longview TX

Charlotte Harvell April 2022 Belton TX

Desiree Hayes June 2022 Lubbock TX

Quintin Hecht April 2022 Cibolo TX

Teresa Hughes April 2022 Fort Worth TX

Linda Huynh May 2022 Garland TX

Constance Ibe May 2022 Dallas TX

Farzan Irani June 2022 Austin TX

Javier Jasso April 2022 Houston TX

Toni Jennings April 2022 Houston TX

Olga Johnson April 2022 Wylie TX

Chandrashekar Kaipu June 2022 Corpus Christi TX

Megan Kalnins June 2022 HOUSTON TX

Kristina Ann Kelley June 2022 Dallas TX

Kayla Keys May 2022 Corpus Christi TX

Nadia Khalil April 2022 League city TX

Meagan Lynn Kimmel April 2022 San Angelo TX

Sandra Kittrell May 2022 Plano TX

Susan Knight May 2022 Lubbock TX

Michael Krencicki April 2022 Dallas TX

Niki Lynn Land June 2022 Lockhart TX

Brittany Larson April 2022 Irving TX



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Julie Lauridsen April 2022 Harlingen TX

Anjanette Lee April 2022 Sugar Land TX

Rebecca Lee June 2022 Aledo TX

Audrey Lewis April 2022 San Antonio TX

Kim Lindsey May 2022 Portland TX

Kristy Loftin-Moening May 2022 Fort Worth TX

Melissa Lopez June 2022 Corpus Christi TX

Meagan Lyle April 2022 Beaumont TX

Chianti Mathis May 2022 Duncanville TX

Kelli Mayo May 2022 Texarkana TX

Suzanne McGaha April 2022 Houston TX

Melissa Miller May 2022 Lakeway TX

Dava Montgomery June 2022 Murphy TX

Amanda Mossaro June 2022 Dripping Springs TX

Kristina Navarro April 2022 San Antonio TX

Clarissa Navedo June 2022 El Paso TX

Sandra Nelle May 2022 Seguin TX

Daffney Obare June 2022 Brownsville TX

Mary Olsen June 2022 Spring TX

J Lyndelle Owens April 2022 Irving TX

Maria Pagan April 2022 Mcallen TX

Melissa Patek May 2022 Victoria TX

Bari Pham May 2022 Irving TX

Christina Polk May 2022 Garland TX

Ryan Pratt April 2022 Temple TX

Nina Reardon-Reeves April 2022 McKinney TX



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Krista Reeves May 2022 Kennedale TX

Jenny Reynolds April 2022 Dallas TX

Mandy Roccaforte April 2022 Bridge city TX

Lisa Rollin May 2022 Amarillo TX

Emily Romano April 2022 San Antonio TX

Sara Salas May 2022 North Richland Hills TX

Tina Scharn May 2022 Damon TX

Talia Schwartz April 2022 Houston TX

Jennifer Sharp June 2022 Ft worth TX

Kathleen Simpson May 2022 The Woodlands TX

Katelyn Spencer April 2022 Haslet TX

Amber Stehlik May 2022 Richardson TX

Zabrinia Suber April 2022 San Antonio TX

Melissa Henson Sweeney May 2022 Dallas TX

Chelsea Taylor April 2022 Texarkana TX

Vickie Tuten April 2022 New Braunfels TX

Joni Utz April 2022 Wylie TX

Madeleine Uy May 2022 Garland TX

Anais Villaluna May 2022 The Woodlands TX

Gabriela  Villaneda May 2022 Canutillo TX

Stephanie White June 2022 Missouri City TX

Joyce Wilkenfeld May 2022 Houston TX

Kristina Wilson June 2022 Houston TX

Katherine Winters June 2022 Austin TX

Catherine Wynn April 2022 Universal City TX



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Utah
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kirany Bennett May 2022 HYRUM UT

Chad Bingham June 2022 Hyde Park UT

Jami Cazier May 2022 Saratoga Springs UT

Gabrielle Collins May 2022 Sandy UT

Jonel Condra May 2022 South Jordan UT

Jared Fulgham May 2022 Hyrum UT

Amy Hansen April 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Robyn Hansen June 2022 Logan UT

Tyson Harmon May 2022 Provo UT

Kyle Harrison June 2022 Salt Lake City UT

George Lenkersdorfer June 2022 North Ogden UT

Nadean Lescoe May 2022 Nibley UT

Bobbie Liechty June 2022 Providence UT

Kali Markle April 2022 Providence UT

Erika Myhre April 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Phillip Sechtem May 2022 Provo UT

Sara Smith May 2022 New harmony UT

Jeanette Smoot June 2022 Logan UT

Linda Spencer June 2022 Provo UT

Holly Stankosky June 2022 Washington UT



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Vermont
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erin Murphy May 2022 Colchester VT

Nancy Wood May 2022 Hinesburg VT



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Dustin Beckner April 2022 Roanoke VA

Janene Besch April 2022 Falls Church VA

Alex Binns April 2022 Charlottesville VA

Stacy Bynum April 2022 Dumfries VA

Sugey Calderon May 2022 Alexandria VA

Keri Cullen April 2022 Richmond VA

Jessica Davis April 2022 Arlington VA

Kathryn Dillon June 2022 Roanoke VA

Brooke DiMarco April 2022 Arlington VA

Tammie Dockery May 2022 Chester VA

Jean Fisher June 2022 Lynchburg VA

Victoria Fowler June 2022 Bluemont VA

Hayley Getchell June 2022 Gore VA

Jessica Gillispie May 2022 Collinsville VA

Ann Gleason June 2022 Zion Crossroads VA

Cindy Lee Gordish June 2022 VIRGINIA BEACH VA

Nadine Graham May 2022 CHECK VA

K. Terese Grimmett April 2022 Springfield VA

Rebecca Halfhill May 2022 Winchester VA

Ann Hardman(2) April 2022 FAIRFAX VA

Ann Hardman(2) May 2022 FAIRFAX VA

Rhonda Harrell May 2022 Salem VA

Janet Tinsley Hiles-Brett May 2022 Mechanicsville VA

Jennifer Hill June 2022 Broad Run VA

LeeAnn Horvat April 2022 Falls Church VA

Nikki Hunjan May 2022 Fairfax VA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Alexandra Hustedt-Mai June 2022 Chesapeake VA

Maryann Kaminsky May 2022 Lexington VA

Natasha Eve Kanapathy June 2022 Mclean VA

Lisa Kopf June 2022 Woodbridge VA

Meredith Kotoski April 2022 Arlington VA

Paula Kubovchik April 2022 Virginia Beach VA

Jennifer Lee June 2022 MANASSAS VA

Anthony Litwinchuk Jr. April 2022 Norfolk VA

Diane Millar April 2022 Radford VA

Jill Newton June 2022 Roanoke VA

Yunea Park May 2022 Arlington VA

Suma Rajarao May 2022 Potomac Falls VA

Bethany Rajaratnam April 2022 Alexandria VA

Anastasia Raymer May 2022 Virginia Beach VA

Melissa Resto June 2022 Manassas VA

Amy Rexrode May 2022 Mount Sidney VA

Andrea Rivera May 2022 Vienna VA

Sarah Rogers April 2022 Orange VA

Cherie Rose April 2022 Newport News VA

Michelle Sabol April 2022 Cross Junction VA

Vivian Sisskin April 2022 Vienna VA

Eno-Obong Umoh May 2022 Alexandria VA

Danielle West May 2022 Norfolk VA

Hannah Williams May 2022 waynesboro VA

Heather Williard May 2022 Mildothian VA

Kristin Winslow May 2022 Salem VA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jill Wiscount June 2022 Arlington VA

Kathryn Wong May 2022 Aldie VA

Courtney Zyla June 2022 Alexandria VA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Washington
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lorana Ard May 2022 West Richland WA

Ann Bugni May 2022 Yakima WA

Maria Burnham May 2022 Anacortes WA

Barbara Coven-Ellis April 2022 Poulsbo WA

Biji Das(2) May 2022 Sammamish WA

Biji Das(2) June 2022 Sammamish WA

Holly Davis June 2022 Everett WA

Elizabeth Erickson June 2022 Coupeville WA

Diana Fitzgerald May 2022 Spokane WA

Lauren Foley April 2022 Federal Way WA

NiCassia Gabiola May 2022 Mossyrock WA

Brie Gardner April 2022 Seattle WA

Catherine Gonsalves May 2022 Bainbridge Island WA

Michele Gregg June 2022 Lakewood WA

Jennifer Hamilton-Carrasco June 2022 Kennewick WA

Stacie Harber April 2022 Puyallup WA

Sandra Hirsch May 2022 Seattle WA

Brittany Hopkins June 2022 Spokane WA

Genevieve Houdet-Cote April 2022 Seattle WA

Danette Jackson May 2022 Lakewood WA

Laura Johnson June 2022 Sequim WA

Jennifer Kurtulus May 2022 Spokane WA

Hiu Tung Gloria Lam June 2022 Spokane WA

Andrew Changseop Lee May 2022 Seattle WA

Kari Lee June 2022 Bellingham WA

Chia-Cheng Lee June 2022 Bellevue WA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Washington
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nichole Lessard May 2022 Issaquah WA

Renee Lightcap May 2022 DuPont WA

Emily Luther May 2022 Lacey WA

Sherri Miller May 2022 Everett WA

Anjelette Mitchell April 2022 Auburn WA

Joelle Morrison June 2022 Vancouver WA

Belinda Nelson May 2022 Kennewick WA

Lara Ellen Osborn June 2022 Sammamish WA

Amy Petek April 2022 Shoreline WA

Cassondra Quinn April 2022 Vancouver WA

Raquel  Quint June 2022 Lacey WA

Hoo Yee Rexroth May 2022 Spanaway WA

Buffy Robinson April 2022 Silverdale WA

Caitlin Schlosser April 2022 North Bend WA

Christina Schneck April 2022 Burien WA

Lauren Strout June 2022 Spokane WA

Yumi Sumida May 2022 Seattle WA

Steffani Underhill April 2022 Seattle WA

Allyson Vaccaro-Pelton April 2022 Tacoma WA

Michele Vandersluis April 2022 Tacoma WA

Lori Webb May 2022 Seattle WA

Nichole Wilder May 2022 Hoquiam WA

Lisa Zeppieri April 2022 Woodinville WA



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

West Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kimberly Backus-McCloy June 2022 LeRoy WV

Lee Brammer April 2022 Dunbar WV

Elaine Byrd May 2022 Huntington WV

Sara Calandrella June 2022 Fairmont WV

Samantha Foggin May 2022 Belleville WV

Valerie Graham April 2022 Clarksburg WV

Jessica  Haworth May 2022 Barboursville WV

Cheryl Heater April 2022 Vienna WV

Kerri Holcomb May 2022 Bridgeport WV

Lisa Jackson April 2022 Fayetteville WV

Katherine Keener April 2022 Princeton WV

Mary Lawless April 2022 Belleville WV

Kimberly Meigh June 2022 Morgantown WV

Stacey Nickell May 2022 Beckley WV

Adam Rowland April 2022 SHEPHERDSTOWN WV

Allison White June 2022 Martinsburg WV

Pamela Whitmore April 2022 Oak Hill WV



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Wisconsin
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rona Alexander May 2022 Wauwatosa WI

Joseph Aussem April 2022 Glendale WI

Amy Baillies May 2022 Waunakee WI

Cody Busch April 2022 Mukwonago WI

Delaney Collins April 2022 La Crosse WI

Caitlin Croegaert Koch June 2022 Sun Prairie WI

Catherine Dentice June 2022 Milwaukee WI

Denise Lee Feirer April 2022 MANAWA WI

Sarah Graboski April 2022 Onalaska WI

Rose Heckenkamp-Busch May 2022 Stoughton WI

Sabine Heuer April 2022 Shorewood WI

Lindsay Hunt May 2022 Bayfield WI

Rebecca Johnson May 2022 Madison WI

Amy Jones April 2022 Waukesha WI

Torilynne Kersten(2) May 2022 Fitchburg WI

Torilynne Kersten(2) June 2022 Fitchburg WI

Nichele Killoran April 2022 Tomah WI

Gina Lindwall April 2022 Madison WI

Cindy Lund May 2022 Mequon WI

Valerie Mahoney May 2022 Cross Plains WI

Kayla Marks June 2022 Verona WI

Heather Miller May 2022 Pleasant Prairie WI

Trina Minella April 2022 Star Lake WI

Ashley Minten April 2022 Little Chute WI

Sara Misurelli May 2022 Madison WI

Hannah Nevin June 2022 Hudson WI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Wisconsin
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Marie Obradovich May 2022 West Allis WI

Allison Petska May 2022 Janesville WI

Jessica Provost May 2022 Shawano WI

Wendi Ray May 2022 Green Bay WI

Jacqueline Saunders April 2022 Wauwatosa WI

Kimberly Stavlo May 2022 Tomah WI

Rene Steven May 2022 New Berlin WI

Eileen Storm May 2022 Madison WI

Sara Troshynski Fredelake April 2022 Soldiers Grove WI

Jodi Tuchscherer June 2022 Wauwatosa WI

Abbey Vraney June 2022 Trevor WI

Emily Wickert May 2022 Green Bay WI

Erin Zigler-Miller May 2022 Eau Claire WI



ACE Award Listing

April - June 2022

Wyoming
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Janeen Buss April 2022 Laramie WY

Katelyn Kotlarek June 2022 Laramie WY

Danielle Leeper April 2022 Casper WY

Jo Wainscott May 2022 Newcastle WY

Marisa Yagi May 2022 Cheyenne WY


